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dear donors and friends  
of st. mary ’s ryken, 

YOU made it happen! Because of your generosity and support,  
St. Mary’s Ryken has been able to provide amazing new resources 
and enhanced experiences for our student body, faculty, staff  
and outside community. This summer’s opening of the Donnie 
Williams Center, a 48,000-square-foot health and wellness 
facility, was a proud moment for all past, present and future 
Knights! Offering strength and conditioning for our sports 
teams, hosting community youth events, and opportunities  
for our faculty and staff to exercise before and after work, this 
facility has already proven to be a transformational addition  
to our beautiful campus. 

Over the summer, SMR also completed the MIL STEM and Innovation Lab, which 
provides classroom, lab and build space for our Project Lead the Way program. Students 
enrolled in aerospace engineering, biomedical science and cybersecurity courses are all 
benefiting from this new space. A virtual reality center, a robotics competition arena, 
multiple 3-D printers, a wind tunnel and numerous build tools are all new assets that our 
students are utilizing. 

Now, SMR is focusing fundraising efforts on our Fine Arts program. Through an SMR 
community-wide raffle and the Knight Gala in March 2020, we are hoping to improve  
the visual arts spaces and to purchase a grand piano for the performance stage. 

It is such a wonderful time to be part of this growing community, and to make a difference 
in a student’s life. I personally appreciate your continued devotion to SMR and how your gifts 
can truly change the trajectory of a young person’s journey. If you haven’t been on campus 
lately, I invite you to come by for an event or a personal tour. The good news that’s happening 
on the St. Mary’s Ryken campus is contagious, and we would love to have you witness it 
personally! Thank you again for all the returns our students are seeing from your investment. 

It’s a GREAT day to be a Knight!

Blessings,

 

Dr. Rick Wood 
President and CEO
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Over $1.5 million 
is awarded annually in need-based  

financial aid and scholarships.
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THE DONNIE WILLIAMS CENTER OPENED IN AUGUST 

The St. Mary’s Ryken community is bursting with pride!

The Donnie Williams Center officially 
opened Aug. 19, and it’s already becoming  
a central part of everyday campus life. 
Faculty and staff enjoyed tours and their 
first staff meeting of the school year  
there; the Class of 2023 held its freshman 
orientation there; fall sports teams began 
moving in to the locker rooms and practice 
areas; and the first game of the fall season 
was hosted on the John and Helen Taylor 
Performance Court by the volleyball team. 
The entire school community was especially 
blessed to have Archbishop William Gregory 
celebrate our first school Mass of the year  
in the new center, and to celebrate the 
installation of President Rick Wood. 

Joining the upper and lower campuses, the 
building quickly became the hub for all 
school events and the main location for 
Homecoming events, and where prospective 
students and families are greeted before  
a campus tour. 

In mid-September, during a donor appreci-
ation event and ribbon-cutting ceremony, 
we celebrated the opening of the Donnie 
Williams Center with the donors, the  
St. Mary’s Ryken Board of Directors  
and friends of St. Mary’s Ryken who made 
this multipurpose center a reality. We are 
eternally grateful for their dedication, 
leadership and commitment to the strategic 
plan and a well-rounded Catholic education.

“The Donnie Williams Center transforms 
the St. Mary’s Ryken campus just as we 
originally envisioned decades ago,” said 
Maurice “Butch” I. Long Jr. (RHS ’66). 
“SMR now has a campus and facilities  
that match its academic excellence! Our 
contribution and support highlight our 
commitment to Catholic education in 
Southern Maryland and to the community 
at large as we afford SMR students with  
a student life experience comparable to  
the best college preparatory schools in the 
Washington, D.C. area.”

“By working with past President Mary Joy 
Hurlburt and current President Dr. Rick 
Wood, we understand the strong outreach 
program St. Mary’s Ryken has with the 
surrounding Catholic schools, and how much 
the new facility will do for St. Mary’s Ryken 
students. Also, very important to us is how the 
center will be open and available to the entire 
St. Mary’s County community, including 
young children in the area,” said Cathy 
Doran of the Doran Family Foundation.

Melody and John Doran, President Rick Wood, Eileen 
Doran-Smith and Tom Wells 

Archbishop Wilton Gregory with Dr. Rick Wood following 
the first school Mass in the Donnie Williams Center  
and the installation ceremony for Dr. Wood as the new 
school president. 

First all-school Mass in the Donnie Williams Center, Sept. 5, 2019
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Mark Granger, Kimberly Roemer, Kirk Kinnamon, Gregory Johnson and Allen Brown from the Donnie Williams Foundation

William and Lucille Reuter in front of the Reuter Family 
Stage in the John and Helen Taylor Performance Court.

“	St. Mary’s Ryken provided a great 
environment for our son and his 
classmates during their time there. 
However, a facility like the Donnie 
Williams Center was definitely  
needed. We were glad to support the 
development of this student activity 
center, and we look forward to its 
contribution to the SMR community 
experience for years to come.”
—William and Lucille Reuter, P ’05

Agnes Guy Bennett (SMA ’81), Mike and Nancy Mattingly (SMA ’75) Sidorowicz 
(P ’00, ’03) and Sharon Lawrence Cox (SMA ’75) pose with Father Meyers (formerly 
of St. Aloysius parish).

Alumni gather during the tailgate event before the Homecoming game: Steve Raley (RHS ’69), 
Joe McMaster (RHS ’69), Dr. Jamie Boyd (RHS ’67), Chris Mileto (RHS ’69), Ron Herberg 
(RHS ’67), Judge David Densford (RHS ’69) and Donnie Garner (RHS ’69)

“The Donnie Williams Foundation is committed to supporting 
St. Mary’s Ryken school. The many activities taking place  
at the Donnie Williams Center reflect Donnie’s core desire  
to both help students succeed and to serve the greater  
St. Mary’s County community by providing a diverse  
array of experiences and opportunities for enrichment.”
—Donnie Williams Foundation
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More than 100 students are participating  
in a yoga class during the first semester of 
the 2019–20 school year. Yoga classes also 
are offered to staff one morning and one 
afternoon each week. 

The athletic training room is an advanced 
space for athletic training classes, and  
sports medicine and recovery for over 350 
student-athletes. 

The strength and conditioning room is a 
space that students and faculty are proud  
to use. With college-level equipment and 
training facilities, student-athletes are better 
prepared for the competitive nature of the 
Washington Catholic Athletic Conference.  
Staff-only open gym hours are available  
in the morning and afternoons on varying 
days throughout the week. 

Each space is located on the 3rd level of  
the center.

Cindy Long, Catherine “Kitty” Long and Maurice “Butch” 
I. Long Jr. (RHS ’66) stand next to the Class of 1988 
memorial plaque on display outside the Donnie Williams 
Center. Butch’s daughter Jennifer was a member of the 
Class of 1988.

“As a retired Division I athlete, I am extremely excited about SMR’s 
strength and conditioning facility,” said Ms. Stephanie Dameron ’10, 
SMR English teacher and head softball coach. “While in college  
I had unlimited access to our training facility, and for the last few 
years I found myself looking for equipment that was equivalent to 
my collegiate experience. With the opening of the Donnie Williams 
Center, I’ve found the workouts challenging, equipment inviting and 
culture invigorating. I enjoy the quality of equipment, the school 
pride that is found within as well as personalized workouts provided 
by the director of wellness, Mr. Joe Chirichella. Utilizing the facility 
has brought back a healthy work-life balance. In the past, I’ve told 
myself I would go on a run at home (after work) but never did 
because life happens. Now with the DWC, there are no excuses 
because it is always available and boasts a Division I mind-set that 
I’ve been missing.”

“The fitness facilities are not only top-notch, but motivating,”  
said Mr. David Hamilton, director of college advising. “It sends  
a message that fitness is a lifelong endeavor, whether it is through 
yoga, jogging or kettlebell swings.”
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THREE ALUMNI INDUCTED INTO ATHLETIC HALL OF FAME

A private luncheon was held on Oct. 10 for newest members. 

This year’s inductees included Charlottis Stewart 
Woodley ’82, a dominating athlete and team player 
during her years at St. Mary’s Academy and her final 
year in the first graduating class of St. Mary’s Ryken. 
During high school, Charlottis played volleyball,  
field hockey and basketball, ran track and held a 
SMAC record for shotput. She received a basketball 
scholarship to play at Bluefield State College in West 
Virginia. Charlottis is now a Title 1 Student, Family 
and Staff Engagement supervisor for St. Mary’s 
County Public Schools.

Joining her were Jake Heibel ’88 and Mark Taylor 
(RHS ’80), who both excelled in soccer, basketball  
and baseball. At graduation, they were also recipients 
of the Brother Clyde CFX Memorial Trophy for 
Excellence. Currently, Jake is the principal at Great 
Mills High School in Great Mills, Maryland. Mark  
is semi-retired from a distinguished career with J.F. 
Taylor Inc., an engineering and aviation design firm.

The Brother Clyde award is chosen by faculty to 
recognize student athletic achievements and leadership 
on and off the field. 

Jake Heibel ’88, Charlottis Stewart Woodley ’82, Anne Bowes Taylor (SMA ’81) and Mark Taylor (RHS ’80) 

MAKE YOUR ANNUAL GIFT  
BY DECEMBER 31 TO RECEIVE  
A 2019 TAX ADVANTAGE!

Time is running out to support the Knighthood with your  
tax-deductible gift before the ball drops on 2019. Help 
provide support for scholarships and tuition assistance, 
academic programs and faculty development, fine arts  
and athletics and other extracurricular activities. 

Every gift is a blessing and makes an impact. Thank you  
for your support and generosity this Christmas season!   

Donations last year of $50 or less amounted to nearly 
$100,000 for our students!

Your gift will make a difference! 

Visit https://www.smrhs.org/Giving to make your  
donation today!

MAKING A GIFT HAS 
NEVER BEEN EASIER! 

Whether you prefer to mail a check or  
make a stock transfer or are tech savvy,  
we’ve got you covered! You name it,  
we have it — Apple Pay, Google Pay,  
Venmo, PayPal, e-checks and all credit  
cards accepted!

SUPPORT THE  
KNIGHTHOOD TODAY!
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DISTINGUISHED 2019 ALUMNA OF THE YEAR

St. Mary’s Ryken recognizes Anne Bowes Taylor (SMA ’81) as Alumna  
of the Year for her outstanding service to the community, her determination 
and commitment to improving the quality of life of others and for 
exemplifying the ideals and character of a St. Mary’s Ryken alumnus.

Anne is a lifelong resident of St. Mary’s 
County, raised with six siblings in the Tall 
Timbers area. Anne’s parents, Robert and 
Patricia Bowes, instilled in their children 
the core values of the Catholic faith: family, 
honesty, integrity and hard work. These 
values were at the forefront of their lives. 

It was a somewhat idyllic childhood filled 
with Sunday Mass, playing with siblings, 
weekly chores and nightly dinners (always 
with dessert) and focused on education. 
Love and respect for one another were 
always at the center of family life, which  
her parents showed each other and each  
of their seven children.

“My parents sacrificed significantly to ensure 
that I and my six siblings were able to attend 
Catholic school. First, at Little Flower,  
and then Ryken High School, St. Mary’s 
Academy, and/or St. Mary’s Ryken,” Anne 
said. “My brothers, sister and I grew up 
watching our parents spend a great deal of 
their time volunteering at these schools to 
ensure their continued success. They did this, 
not just for our benefit, but for the benefit  
of the community and those to come later.” 
They led by example, and Anne has carried 
that same value in her own family life.

Anne met her husband, Mark Taylor, in  
her sophomore year of high school. He 
asked her out to the Ryken Homecoming 
dance on “the hill” at Ryken after a soccer 
game. That “yes” has led to a lifetime of 
happiness — they’ve been married for 36 
years and counting — and to the joining  
of two of the largest legacy families at  
SMR (Bowes and Taylor).

Anne was a focused and hard-working 
student at St. Mary’s Academy, but she also 
has a fun side as demonstrated through her 
four years as a cheerleader and the friends she 
loved to hang out with, many of whom are 
still in her life today. She graduated in 1981 
and was the valedictorian of her class. She 
went to college at Virginia Tech until she 
married Mark and then graduated from the 
University of Texas at Arlington in 1985 
with a degree in electrical engineering. 
Anne has enjoyed an accomplished career  
as an engineer in a male-dominated field 
since the mid-’80s, pioneering a path for 
herself, and mentoring other women and 
engineers along the way. Moreover, for a 
woman who has had tremendous success  
in her career, she will still tell you that her 
four caring, smart, beautiful and successful 

daughters are her greatest accomplishment 
in life. “They make me so proud to be their 
mom, every single day.”

When making the decision on where to 
send their girls to school, there was no doubt 
that Anne and Mark would give them the 
same benefits of a Catholic education that 
they had received. “When our oldest, Erin, 
started at Little Flower, I followed my 
parents’ example, as I didn’t know any 
different; I saw volunteering as part of the 
‘deal.’ That is just what I thought you were 
required to do. However, I quickly found 
volunteering was not a duty, it was a gift, 
and it was a blessing. I have benefited 
tremendously from the experience gained 
and friendships made while volunteering.  
In the end, I can honestly say, I’ve received 
so much more in return than I ever gave.”

“It is my sincere hope that my grandchildren 
will be able to attend one of our local Catholic 
elementary schools and St. Mary’s Ryken.  
I also believe that this will only be the case 
if our community continues to give of their 
time and talent to these schools to ensure 
their continued existence and success.  
I hope that in some small way I have set  
an example for others on the importance  
of volunteering and the joy that comes in 
the service of others.”

Anne still works part-time at J.F. Taylor 
Inc., where she and Mark had incredible 

Mark (RHS ’80) and Anne Bowes Taylor (SMA ’81)

The Bowes siblings, from left: Mark (RHS ’80), Tommy ’82, Anne (SMA ’81), Jennifer ’84, David ’88 and Matthew ’87. Robert 
(RHS ’79) not pictured. 
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careers; she and Mark have entered a new 
role in life that fills them with unimaginable 
joy — being grandparents! Whether it is 
traveling to North Carolina or locally,  
their grandchildren have been a true 
blessing in their lives. They have three 
grandchildren currently and two more  
due in the coming months.

Anne has been guided in her life by the 
faith and compassion instilled in her by her 
parents and strengthened by her unity with 
her husband, Mark. When asked who has 
inspired her outside of her family, it is no 
wonder those influences are two nuns.  
First, Sister Sara Ann Abell from St. Mary’s 
Academy — not only a wonderful teacher 
but also someone who became a friend and 
mentor in her life after graduation. “Sister 
Sara Ann visited the hospital every day  

to offer communion to those Catholics  
who wished to receive it. I was fortunate 
that she visited me and provided me Holy  
Communion when each of my daughters 
was born at St. Mary’s Hospital; what a 
blessing to share that experience with her.”

Anne never met her second inspiration, but 
we all know of Mother Teresa. One of Mother 
Teresa’s famous quotes that hangs in the 
children’s house in Calcutta is a daily reminder 
to Anne on what is important in life, and 
she has it pinned to the bulletin board above 
her desk at work. The quote is “Do Good 
Anyway.” Anne shares, “Within this famous 
quote there are many phrases that I try to 
live by, but most appropriate for my message 
to all who give of their precious time to 
volunteer: ‘The good you do today, people 
will often forget tomorrow, DO GOOD 

ANYWAY. Give the world the best you 
have and it may never be enough, GIVE 
YOUR BEST ANYWAY.’ ”

Advice we should all strive to live by.

Mark and Anne with their daughters and granddaughter 

A CAREER FAIR HOSTED BY ST. MARY'S RYKEN 
ALUMNI AND THEIR EMPLOYERS or 

ATTENTION 
EMPLOYERS! 

Sponsorship opportunities and 
vendor spaces are available!  
$50 per table ($75 after Dec. 15). 
Discounts are available for  
nonprofit organizations. 

Please contact Jerrilyn Borneman 
at jerrilyn.borneman@smrhs.org 
or 301-373-4162 to learn about 
these opportunities. 

HOSTED BY SMR alumni  and their  respective  businesses  or employers

January 6 
5–7 P.M.

DONNIE  

WILLIAMS  

CENTER

Submit resumes online at: 
www.smrhs.org/AlumniCareerFair

Please submit resumes even if you are 
unable to attend the event and if you 
would like participating employers to 
review your resume prior to the fair.
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A SERVANT OF JESUS — A LIVING LEGACY:  
SISTER SARA ANN ABELL 

Helping educate people was the focus of 
Sister Sara Ann’s 84 years as a Sister of 
Charity. Like her mother before her, and 
many of her siblings, Sara Cecelia Abell 
attended St. Mary’s Academy, which was 
run by the Sisters of Charity of Nazareth. 
After graduating in 1930, she entered their 
convent at the age of 18. Two of her sisters 
later followed.

There in Kentucky, she earned her under-
graduate degree in social sciences from 
Spalding College, and later, two masters 
degrees: one in history from Catholic 
University of America, and another in 
religious education from Spalding.

In her years as an educator, she served as a 
high school principal and an administrator, 
and taught at the high school and college 
levels in several states, including Kentucky, 
Maryland, Tennessee, Ohio and North 
Carolina. Sister Sara Ann studied journalism 
at Seton Hall University in New Jersey  
and sponsored high school newspapers  
and yearbooks at six of the schools in which 
she taught. She was a member of the 
Catholic Historical Society, Quill and  
Scroll journalism honor society, and several 

religious and charitable societies. Added  
to all that, she was a certified catechist.  
And for all of this, she never took a salary! 

Having taught throughout the country, she 
returned to Southern Maryland in 1972  
to, as she put it, “look in on my mother,  
who was getting older,” and to teach at  
St. Mary’s Academy. 

Back in St. Mary’s County, Sister Sara Ann 
did not take it easy. She started a service 
program for St. Mary’s Academy seniors  
in 1980 so they could practice putting their 
faith into action, visiting nursing homes, 
working in homes for the developmentally 
disabled and working with less fortunate 
people in a variety of ways. 

When the academy closed in 1981, she 
wanted the program to continue. With 
donations from the United Way, civic 
groups and private individuals, Sister Sara 
Ann established the Literacy Council and 
served as its first president. Thousands of 
people have learned to read thanks to the 
efforts of Sister Sara Ann and her tutors. 
Their work continues today and is a 
marvelous testament to Sister Sara Ann, 
who was “a teacher always.” 

Sister Sara Ann was not just an ordinary 
teacher — she was a teacher who was 
committed to teach as Jesus did! She went 
out and met people in need, ministering to 
their spiritual needs by taking the Blessed 
Sacrament to folks in the hospital tirelessly. 
She ministered to their physical needs by 
carrying food and gifts to homes around the 
county, making Christmas special for many 
families and often arriving last at her own 
family’s Christmas dinner.

Sister Sara Ann ministered to people’s 
intellectual needs as an instructor, as a 
catechist, and through the work of her 
beloved Literacy Council. At the age of  
102, Sister Sara Ann died at the Sisters of 
Charity of Nazareth home in Louisville, 
Kentucky, on Jan. 24, 2015. Now, her  

legacy of teaching and ministering will 
continue through the newly established 
Sister Sara Ann Abell Memorial Scholarship. 
This scholarship will benefit students in 
need who also demonstrate a passion and 
commitment to serving others. 

Sister Sara Ann with her sister, Loretta Abell Taylor  
(SMA ’42)

Portrait of Sister Sara Ann Abell

To donate to the new Sister Sara 
Ann Abell scholarship fund,  
you can make a secure gift online 
by visiting www.smrhs.org/
SaraAnnAbellScholarship. 

You can also mail a donation to: 
St. Mary’s Ryken High School 
Development Office 
22600 Camp Calvert Road 
Leonardtown, MD 20650
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2018–19 DONORS TO NAMED SCHOLARSHIPS

AMELEX

Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund

The Green Door Tavern

Maurice I. Long Jr. Family Foundation Inc.

Paragon Properties Inc.

PNC Foundation

St. Mary’s Ryken National Honor Society

Smartronix Inc.

Tall Timbers Marina

WRG Foundation

Anonymous

Mr. Daniel R. ’82 & Mrs. Sue A. Lewis ’83 Armitage

Mr. David B. Barr ’81

Ms. Jerrilyn T. Borneman

Dr. Catherine A. Bowes ’81 & Mr. R. Ken Wolf

Mr. Thomas Brewer

Mr. William A. Bubb & Mrs. Enid M. Sanchez-Bubb

Mr. & Mrs. Craig Bumgarner

Mr. James M. ’86 & Mrs. Kim Burke

Mr. & Mrs. Walter Cacko

Mrs. Judy Carr

Ms. Leeanne V. Carr

Mr. Steven M. ’92  
& Mrs. Dawn Moran ’92 Carroll

Mr. & Mrs. Charles D. Carruth

Mrs. Lisa S. Weaver Cox ’94

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen E. Cricchi

Col. & Mrs. James Dabney

Mr. David Downs ’98

Mrs. Elizabeth M. Duke

Ms. Carol Edick

Ms. Sarah Fedders

Ms. Susan K. Ford

Mr. & Mrs. Gary L. Friess

Mr. Eric D. Gatton ’85

Mr. Derek E. ’99 & Mrs. Linda Stefko ’99 Greer

Mr. & Mrs. Joshua R. Guerre

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald L. Hall

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin D. Harms

Mr. George F. & Mrs. Mary Joy Hurlburt

Capt. & Mrs. Glen R. Ives, USN Ret.

Ms. Chastity Johnson ’91

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Kestler

Mr. & Mrs. Herbert F. Lisjak

Mr. Maurice Long Jr. ’66 & Mrs. Cindy Long

Mrs. Donna Martinez

Mr. & Mrs. Paul A. McAllister

Mr. John P. McGrath

Mr. Todd B. Morgan

40% 
of SMR students  

receive financial aid.

SMR NAMED SCHOLARSHIPS

Class of 1985 Scholarship

Joseph and Julia Bordell Scholarship

Sean Brady Memorial Scholarship

John T. Buffington Scholarship

Laurie Collins Memorial Scholarship

Robert C. Combs Memorial Scholarship

Crossroads Scholarship

James Dobry Scholarship

Kenneth B. Duke Jr. Memorial Scholarship

Bob Durbin Scholarship

William and Violet Fenwick Scholarship

GPG Scholarship

Gabe and Joyce Gabrelcik and Sons Scholarship

Kathleen Gabrelcik Scholarship

Christine S. Gardiner Scholarship

Joseph Marion Gough Jr. Scholarship

The Hurlburt Family Scholarship

Dr. J. Patrick Jarboe Family Scholarship

Knights of Columbus  
St. Mary’s Council No. 1470 Scholarship

Long Family Foundation Scholarship

MIL Family Foundation Scholarship

Maria Morgan Memorial Scholarship

Old Line Bank Scholarship

George and Eleanor Raley Scholarship

Dr. William and Mrs. Frances Reuter Scholarship

Alice King ’52 Rigby and Kenneth Rigby Scholarship

St. Thérèse Scholarship

Sterling Family Scholarship

Jenna Stone Memorial Scholarship

Brother Romuald Stuedle, CFX, Scholarship

James D. Trent Jr. Scholarship

Patrick X. Weiland Scholarship

Blaine Whorl Memorial Scholarship

John D. Yamnicky Sr. Memorial Scholarship 

If you are interested in learning how to  
start a named scholarship, please contact  
Director of Development Jerrilyn Borneman  
at 301-373-4162. 
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Dr. Denise C. Owens Mullinix ’99

Capt. & Mrs. Patrick Murphy, USN Ret.

Mr. Tony Napoliello ’91

Mr. Brian K. ’84 & Mrs. Kimberly A. Norris

Mr. & Mrs. John C. Parris

Dr. Sara J. & Mr. J. Lee Pilkerton

Mr. F. Carl ’62 & Dr. Cinda R. Raley

Mr. George E. Jr. ’65 & Mrs. Susan Raley

Mr. John C. ’76 & Mrs. Carol Raley

Mr. Leonard R. ’74 & Mrs. Sue Raley

Mr. Stephen L. Raley ’69

Mr. Thomas P. Raley ’03

Mr. Ken Reed & Ms. Sandy Hunt

Mrs. Laura Loftus Reed ’93

Mr. & Mrs. Michael R. Richardson

Mr. & Mrs. Andrew J. Rossignol

Ms. Angela R. Sample

Ms. Christine D. Sterling Senese ’72

Mr. Michael Slemp & Ms. Stephanie E. Carr

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence R. Stauffer

Mr. William O.E. Sterling III ’95

Mr. & Mrs. Larry J. Stevens

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph V. Stone Jr.

Ms. Gayla C. Strannahan

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick N. Tennyson

Mr. Gordon & Mrs. Beth E. McKenney ’85 Thomas

Mr. & Mrs. James J. Tomaszeski

Mr. Joseph P. Trent ’86

Mr. & Mrs. John K. Tritschler

Mr. Joseph L. Wagner

Ms. Kristin L. Wathen

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J.M. Weaver

Ms. Julie M. White

Ms. Patricia M. Whorl

Mr. & Mrs. Steven Whorl

Ms. Julie Wirth

Dr. & Mrs. Glenn P. Wood

Ms. Nancy A. Yannayon

DONORS 
TO TUITION 
ASSISTANCE  
AND OTHER 
(UNNAMED) 
SCHOLARSHIPS

Catholic Business Assoc. of Charles County 
Scholarship Foundation

Catholic Schools Office Archdiocese of Washington
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Immaculate Conception Parish
Knights of Columbus - JFK Council 5482
Latino Student Fund
The Shepherd Foundation
St. Joseph’s Catholic Church 
Tulsa Community Foundation
Washington Archdiocesan  

Secondary Music Teachers Council
Washington National Cathedral
Mr. & Mrs. Paul R. Jean
Mr. Victor L. Johnson ’58
Ms. Anna-Frances B. Slade

SMR won 3 
Washington Catholic Athletic Conference championships  

in 2018–19 (football, ice hockey and softball)

The fundraising theme for 2020 is 

the fine arts!
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FINANCIAL REPORT, FISCAL YEAR 2018–19	

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

	 REVENUE

	 Tuition & Fees	  ..................................... $11,096,172
	 Gifts	  ......................................... 1,474,936
	 Investment Income	 ............................................. 290,697
	 Other Income	  ............................................ 366,394

	

	 Total Revenue	 ...................................$13,228,199

	 EXPENDITURES

	 Salaries & Benefits	  ....................................... $6,720,763
	 General Institutional	  ......................................... 1,748,068
	 Student Aid & Scholarships	  ......................................... 1,628,613
	 Capital Improvements	  ......................................... 1,235,465
	 Operation & Plant	  ......................................... 1,093,053
	 Restricted	  ............................................ 548,617
	 Debt Service	  ............................................ 253,620

	

	 Total Expenditures	 ...................................$13,228,199

Does not include Vision Belief Pride Capital Campaign donations.

$1,481,634 
The combined economic  
impact of our students'  

service hours in  
the community
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165 graduates

On average  
each graduate 

earned 
$121,000  
in scholarships

Graduates received  
acceptances from 

203 

colleges and universities  
in 23 states and in England

over $17 million 
in scholarships were offered

12 were accepted into 

honors 
programs including  
2 into early entry  

doctorate programs

  “	Through service projects that were 
offered by St. Mary’s Ryken, I was  
able to have so many different types  
of volunteering experiences, and each 
experience impacted me in different 
ways. The college I am attending has  
a Campus Ministry, and I plan to  
get involved with the service projects 
through their Campus Ministry, as well 
as other clubs that are service oriented. I 
will get to meet new people and serve in 
a different community, which is 
something I am looking forward to.” 

–sarah skane ’19 
	 Sarah is attending York College of Pennsylvania  

and is studying elementary education.

 

  “	What I loved most about my St. Mary’s 
Ryken experience was the faith life. 
Encountering friends and teachers who 
live their lives filled with a love for God 
showed me how beautiful Catholicism 
truly is. This, with a combination of 
daily Mass and spiritual direction, has 
changed my life forever and given me 
purpose for the rest of my life’s journey.”

–evan domonkos ’19 
	 Evan is attending Colby College, where he is 

majoring in geology and playing football. He is 
pictured here with his family and Coach Aaron 
Brady following the 2018 WCAC Metro Division 
championship game.

CONGRATULATIONS  to the CLASS OF 2019!

CLASS OF 2019 
GRADS WERE 

ACCEPTED INTO 
THESE TOP-RATED 

SCHOOLS

Boston College

California Polytechnic  
State University

Carnegie Mellon  
University

The Catholic University  
of America

Colby College

College of William  
& Mary

Colorado School  
of Mines

Cornell University

Dickinson College

Fashion Institute  
of Technology

Fordham University 

The George Washington 
University

Gettysburg College

King’s College London

North Carolina  
State University

Northeastern University

Ohio State University

Penn State University

Providence College

Purdue University
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27 
graduates received  

the Scholars Program 
Diploma of Distinction

26 

AP Scholars

28 student-athletes signed to play

sports
in college

54 students each earned  
scholarships totaling over  

$100,000

Over 

18,000 
service hours were completed

  “	I loved St. Mary’s Ryken for many 
reasons. The scenery there is beautiful.  
I enjoyed nature while I walked around 
the campus, which is rare compared to 
other high schools. And, I also enjoyed 
the academic rigor and flexibility at 
SMR. I was in the Scholars Program 
STEM pathway but also took art 
classes. The flexibility in the schedule 
was very important to me.”

–josh kim ’19 
	 Josh is attending Johns Hopkins University.

  “	As soon as I walked onto the St. Mary’s 
Ryken campus, I was able to take 
advantage of all the leadership oppor
tunities provided to me. I immediately 
ran for student government and became 
my freshman class treasurer, sophomore 
class president, and vice president of 
Student Activity Council my junior and 
senior years. Lastly, during my senior 
year, with the help of my peers, I was 
able to spearhead the establishment  
of SMR’s first Black Student Union.”

–camryn morris ’19 
	 Camryn is attending the University of Maryland, 

College Park, where she is studying marketing as 
part of the FIRE research program.

CONGRATULATIONS  to the CLASS OF 2019!

Saint Anselm College

St. John’s University

Tulane University

United States  
Coast Guard Academy

University of Bath

University of Bristol

University of California, 
Irvine

University of California, 
Santa Barbara

University of Dayton

University of Florida 

University of Georgia

University of Kentucky

The University  
of Manchester

University of Maryland, 
College Park

University of Miami

University of  
Notre Dame

University of Pittsburgh 

University of Richmond

University of Washington

Wake Forest University 

Washington and Lee 
University

Washington University  
in St. Louis

Wofford College
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EVENT SUPPORTERS

2018 homecoming week 
supporters
DIAMOND SPONSOR
Personalized Therapy LLC

KNIGHT SPONSOR
Dr. Dylan Schneider Orthodontics

SAPPHIRE SPONSORS
C3 Innovations Inc. - Mrs. Enid M. Sanchez-Bubb
Control Works Inc.
Dugan, McKissick & Longmore LLC
T.N. Bowes Heating & Air Conditioning Inc.

HAPPY HOUR SPONSOR
Old Line Bank

EMERALD SPONSORS
Ease Technologies Inc.
Halo Hair Care Studio

PROMO SPONSORS
Flynn & O’Hara Uniforms Inc.
Medart LLC T/A Medart Galleries

GIFTS IN KIND DONORS
CapX Office Solutions LLC
Good Earth Natural Foods Co.
La Quinta Inn and Suites
Miss Susie Charter Boat - Mr. Gregory Buckner ’98
Olde Town Pub Inc.
Mr. Robbie Boothe ’15
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Kestler

2018 golf classic 
supporters
EAGLE SPONSORS
Brinsfield-Echols Funeral Home PA
Carruth & Son Inc.
Patrick Haley ’99 Insurance & Financial Associates

HAPPY HOUR SPONSOR
Knights of Columbus - St. Mary’s Council No. 1470

LUNCH SPONSORS
Tidal Basin Government Consulting
Zenetex

JADE SPONSOR
College of Southern Maryland

HOLE SPONSORS
Avian Engineering LLC
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher A. Hill

DONATION
Chick-fil-A
John L. Sprague Insurance Agency Inc.

TEAM SPONSOR
Winegardner Motor Co. LLC

2018 blaine whorl 5k 
fun run supporters
All proceeds benefit the Blaine Whorl Scholarship Fund.

CHIP SPONSOR 
Mrs. Judy Carr

WATER STATION SPONSOR
The Green Door Tavern

XAVERIAN SPONSORS
Smartronix Inc.
Mrs. Judy Carr
Ms. Leeanne V. Carr & Ms. Mary Carrice Whorl ’00

BLUE SPONSORS
St. Mary’s Ryken National Honor Society
Mr. & Mrs. Dave Carr
Ms. Carol Edick
Ms. Sarah Fedders
Capt. & Mrs. Glen R. Ives, USN Ret.
Dr. Denise C. Owens Mullinix ’99
Mr. Ken Reed & Ms. Sandy Hunt
Mr. Michael Slemp & Ms. Stephanie E. Carr
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Whorl

GREEN SPONSORS
Tall Timbers Marina
Mr. & Mrs. Glenn M. Carr
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Scheide

MILE MARKER  
SPONSORS 
AMELEX
Ms. Gayla C. Strannahan

WILLFUL DONATIONS
Personalized Therapy LLC
Mr. Thomas Brewer
Ms. Susan K. Ford
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald L. Hall
Mrs. Donna Martinez
Mr. John P. McGrath
Ms. Joanne Swain
Mr. John P. Weigand
Mr. Thomas A. Weigand ’75
Ms. Patricia M. Whorl
Mrs. Nancy A. Yannayon

GIFTS IN KIND DONORS
Chick-fil-A (California)
Dunkin’ Donuts
Root SUP & Fitness
Mrs. Judy Carr
Ms. Leeanne V. Carr
Ms. Carol Edick

14    St. Mary’s Ryken	          smrhs.org



2019 knight gala 
supporters
NIGHTLIFE BAND SPONSOR 
J A Scheibel Inc.

CASINO KNIGHT SPONSOR
The MIL Corp.

DIAMOND SPONSORS
Bob Taylor Engineering Inc.
J.F. Taylor Inc.

WINE GLASS SPONSOR 
Personalized Therapy LLC

DOUBLE EMERALD SPONSOR
Tennyson Wealth Management Group  

of Wells Fargo Advisors

EMERALD SPONSORS
AMELEX
American Electric Warfare Associates Inc.
Dugan, McKissick & Longmore LLC
Medart LLC T/A Medart Galleries
Old Line Bank
Paragon Properties Inc.
Taylor Gas Co. Inc.
Wells Fargo Community Support Campaign
Mr. Brian K. ’84 & Mrs. Kimberly Norris
Mr. & Mrs. William C. Reuter Jr.

LIGHTS, CAMERA, ACTION! 
SPONSOR 
C.H. Attick Electric Inc.

SWEET KNIGHT SPONSOR 
The MIL Corp.

DOUBLE SAPPHIRE  
SPONSORS
Kieyos LLC
Knights of Columbus - St. Mary’s Council No. 1470
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph V. Stone Jr.

SAPPHIRE SPONSORS
C3 Innovations - Mrs. Enid M. Sanchez-Bubb
MedStar Shah Medical Group
Mr. Lawrence A. & Mrs. Gabrielle Forte
Mr. George & Mrs. Mary Joy Hurlburt
Dr. & Mrs. Rick Wood

TEACHER APPRECIATION 
SPONSORS
Capital Area Orthopedic Associates
Carruth & Son Inc.
The Gott Co. Inc.
Dr. Dylan Schneider - Schneider Orthodontics
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Stepp -  

Olympia Swimming Pool Co. Inc.
Mr. Robert M. ’85 & Mrs. Kristen Burke

GOLD SPONSORS
Barefoot Graphics
Community Bank of the Chesapeake
Ease Technologies Inc.
Franzen Realtors Inc.
Office Care Inc.
Patrick Haley ’99 Insurance & Financial Associates
SAGE Dining Services Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Carl H. Dubac
Mr. & Mrs. William C. Moody
Dr. & Mrs. Martin W. Wise III

SUPPORTING SPONSORS
Mrs. Linda Adams Dean ’64
Mrs. Helen Keller
Mr. R. Gregory Nepini Jr.  

& Mrs. Kathryn M. Fairfax ’86 Nepini
Pizza Hotline
Mrs. Angela T. Mattingly Ryan ’50

BASKET RAFFLE DONATION
Annmarie Sculpture Garden and Arts Center
Baltimore Orioles
Big City Hunt
Calvert Brewing Company
Calvert Marine Museum
Charles Street Brasserie
Crabknockers Seafood Market
The Cow & The Fish LLC
Flynn & O’Hara Uniforms Inc.
Hilton Garden Inn
Holiday Inn Select
Mission BBQ
Port Tobacco Players
SMECO
SMR Knights Fine Arts Alliance
SMR National Honor Society
SMR Softball Team
SMR World Languages Department
Southern Maryland Blue Crabs
Swan Point Yacht & Country Club
The Newtowne Players
Two Twisted Posts
Washington Nationals Baseball Club
Wolf Trap Foundation for the Performing Arts
Woolly Mammoth Theatre Company
Mr. Bradley Chamberlain
Mrs. Elizabeth Stabler Farrell
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Forte
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Gormley
Mr. & Mrs. George F. Hurlburt
Mrs. Susan Keller Miller
Lt. Col. & Mrs. Kristofor W. Stark, USMC
Dr. Rick Wood
Mr. Joseph Wysokinski

Save the Date! 
The Knight Gala

March 21, 2020

St. Mary’s Ryken Knight-n-Gales, an elite choral group
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Thank You to Our Volunteers.*
Parents — past and present — alumni, faculty, staff, friends  
and loyal supporters, your commitment and spirit help to power 
successful events and activities that draw all of us closer as a 
school community. 

You share your time, expertise and helping hands to our clubs, student groups and 
athletic teams. You organize, decorate, fundraise and clean up at our events. You help our 
students afford, attend and participate in hundreds of SMR clubs, sports and activities. 

Your generosity of spirit, time and talents is so deeply appreciated. 

ACADEMIC 
SPEAKERS

Dr. Nicholas Kachman

Frances O’Hara Kerns ’10

Kimberly Kerns

Roger Kerns

Brad Kinslow P ’20, ’22 

Lt. Cmdr. Jocelyn Liberg

Bernie Wunder P ’94, ’96, GP ’21

ADMISSIONS  
OPEN HOUSE

Mary Bull P ’20

Anna Halterman P ’17, ’19

Susan Keller Miller ’78,  
P ’08, ’13

Kimberly Webster P ’20 

ATHLETICS

Gus Holzmiller 

Billy Johnson P ’21, ’23

BLAINE WHORL 
MEMORIAL 5K

Melissa Behrens P ’19

Glenn Carr 

Carol Edick 

Betsy Stabler Farrell ’88

Liam Haley

Christa Cronan Hayes ’93

Alice Moreland P ’96, ’98, ’00, 
’03, ’07, ’16

Jason Peacock

Joanne Pensenstadler P ’21

Angie Thompson

SMR National Honor  
Society students

CHICK-FIL-A 
LEADERSHIP 
ACADEMY 

Stephanie Witte ’86

KNIGHTS FINE 
ARTS ALLIANCE  
& THEATRE 
DEPARTMENT

Mary Bull P ’20

Dawn Nazzaro P ’15, ’16, ’18 
’19, ’21

Michael & Brandy  
O’Shields P ’20

Kathryn Tedford P ’19, ’21

KNIGHT GALA

Gabrielle Forte P ’12, ’15

Kristi Getson P ’20, ’21

Susan Keller Miller ’78,  
P ’08, ’13

Ellie Tennyson P ’13, ’15,  
’18, ’20

SMR GOLF CLASSIC

Joe Bell ’85, P ’15, ’16, ’21

Aaron Brady

Andy Guy ’93

Doug Hosea P ’21

Steve Daczkowski P ’19, ’21

Jason Early ’04

Derek Greer ’99

Patrick Haley ’99

Michael Lusby P ’22

Bill Schaefer ’86, P ’20

SPIRIT WEEK

Cynthia McRoy P ’22 

SPORTS MEDICINE

Dr. Christian Glaser

Dr. Lucas Wymore 

STUDENT COUNCIL

Athletic Boosters

Jeff & Kathleen Davila P ’11, ’16, 
’18, ’21

Erin Nored ’21, ’23

YOUNG ALUMNI 
PANEL

Misty Bell ’16

Robbie Boothe ’15

Connor Bullis ’15

Rachel Stauffer ’16

Madisson Wood ’16

SHARING YOUR SERVICE

*Our sincere apology if you volunteered in the 2018–19 school year and your name is not included in this listing.

SPECIAL GIFTS

memorial gifts
In memory of Class of 1988 deceased alumni
Mrs. Shannon M. Quinn Beard ’88

In memory of John & Kay Adams
Mr. Dennis R. Adams ’62

In memory of Brother Anthony
Mr. Joseph U. Thompson ’89

In memory of James M. Blair Jr., CPA ’75
Mrs. Theresa L. Blair Harney ’76

In memory of Robert H. Bowes
Mr. David J. Bowes ’88 & Dr. Karen Bauer ’94

In memory of Sean Brady
Mrs. Laura Loftus Reed ’93

In memory of Paula Clagett
Mr. James T. Clagett Sr.

In memory of Robert G. Dean Jr.
Mrs. Linda Adams Dean ’64

In memory of Sister Benedicta Duke, SCN
Sister Mary A. Shaughnessy, SCN

In memory of Kenneth B. Duke
Ms. Priscilla Duke Wentworth Hall ’47

In memory of James Edward Estep ’74
Mr. Christopher A. Estep ’78

In memory of Brother Dennis Flynn, CFX
Mr. Mark A. Trautman ’78

In memory of Christine Gardiner
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Simms III

In memory of William R. Greer Sr.
Mrs. C. Danette Greer Broughton ’88

In memory of Donna Kidd
Mr. John Golden

In memory of Jimmy & Elizabeth Mattingly
Mr. Michael W. Mattingly ’55

In memory of Addie McBride
Mrs. Charlene J. McBride Taylor ’88

In memory of Daniel Raley ’66
Mr. F. Carl Raley ’62

In memory of George & Eleanor Raley
Mr. George E. Raley Jr. ’65 
Mr. John C. Raley ’76
Mr. Leonard R. Raley ’74
Mr. Stephen L. Raley ’69
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In memory of Brother Romuald
Ms. Mary M. Campbell
Mr. Donald C. Stone ’78

In memory of John M. Sine
Mrs. Joan Sine

In memory of Jenna Stone 
Ms. Chastity Johnson ’91
Mr. & Mrs. Herbert F. Lisjak

In memory of Rick Tepel 
Ms. Jerrilyn T. Borneman

In memory of Timothy Tierney
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph E. Dixon

In memory of Ann Frere Ward
Mrs. Elaine M. Lawrence Kerr ’60

In memory of J. Ernest Wheeler SMA ’47
Mr. John E. Wheeler Jr. ’70

In memory of Blaine Whorl
Mrs. Judy Carr

In memory of St. Francis Xavier
Mr. David C. Hayden ’63

In memory of Xaverian Brothers
Brother Richard Angarola, CFX ’60

In memory of John D. Yamnicky Sr.
Mr. John D. Yamnicky Jr. ’78

tribute gifts
In honor of Ms. Dameron, Mr. Kumar & Mrs. Schuck
Mr. G. Tom & Mrs. Beth E. McKenney ’85 Thomas

In honor of grandsons Alex & Jack Delaney
Mr. & Mrs. Richard M. Delaney Sr.

In honor of Doug ’73, Jeff ’74 & Robyn ’77
Lt. Cmdr. & Mrs. Harry R. Errington, USN Ret.

In honor of Mary Joy Hurlburt
Mrs. Dawn Moran ’92 Carroll
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence R. Stauffer
Mr. G. Tom & Mrs. Beth E. McKenney ’85 Thomas
Mr. R. Ken Wolf & Dr. Catherine A. Bowes ’81

In honor of Andrew Johnson
Dr. William E. Johnson, Ph.D. ’73

In honor of Collett Kreizenbeck ’96
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory G. Kreizenbeck

In honor of Margaret Meredith
Mr. Bernard I. Mattingly Jr. ’68  

& Mrs. Sharon R. Mattingly

In honor of Lillian Perk
Mr. & Mrs. A.J. Perk Jr.

In honor of Keith, Kip and Julia Vogel
Mrs. Susan A. Mudd ’85 Vogel

In honor of Blaine’s birthday (Oct. 1)
Mrs. Judy Carr

In honor of Mary Carrice Whorl’s birthday
Mrs. Judy Carr

In honor of Jonathon Wynn
Ms. Kassandra Hayes

In honor of Xaverian Brothers
Brother Richard Angarola, CFX ’60

business, organization 
and foundation donors
ADDO Worldwide LLC
Air Products and Chemicals Inc.
Amazon Smile
AMELEX
American Electric Warfare Associates Inc.
Annmarie Sculpture Garden and Arts Center
Avian Engineering LLC
Ballet Caliente
Baltimore Orioles
Barefoot Graphics
Bayside Dental
Big City Hunt
Bob Taylor Engineering Inc.
Boothe’s HVAC & Plumbing
Brinsfield-Echols Funeral Home PA
C.H. Attick Electric Inc.
C3 Innovations Inc.
Calvert Brewing Co.
Calvert Marine Museum
Capital Area Orthopedic Associates
CapX Office Solutions LLC
Carahsoft Technology Corp.
Carruth & Son Inc.
Catholic Business Assoc. of Charles Co.  

Scholarship Foundation
Catholic Schools Office Archdiocese of Washington
Charles Street Brasserie
Chick-fil-A
Chipotle Mexican Grill
College of Southern Maryland
Community Bank of the Chesapeake
Control Works Inc.
The Cow & The Fish LLC
Crabknockers Seafood Market
Donnie Williams Foundation Inc.
Dugan, McKissick & Longmore LLC
Dunkin’ Donuts
Ease Technologies Inc.

 

Liturgies are celebrated daily
in the Chapel of Charity. Students may also participate  

in Adoration and the Sacrament of Reconciliation.
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Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Flynn & O’Hara Uniforms Inc.
Franzen Realtors Inc.
Gartner Inc.
Good Earth Natural Foods Co.
The Gott Co. Inc.
The Green Door Tavern
Hilton Garden Inn
Holiday Inn Select
J A Scheibel Inc.
J. F. Taylor Inc.
John L. Sprague Insurance Agency Inc.
Kieyos LLC
Knights of Columbus - JFK Council No. 5482
Knights of Columbus - St. Mary’s Council No. 1470
La Quinta Inn and Suites
Latino Student Fund
Maurice I. Long Jr. Family Foundation Inc.
Medart Galleries
MedStar Shah Medical Group
The MIL Corp.
Mission BBQ
Molly Ann Ryder Trust
The Newtowne Players
Office Care Inc.
Old Line Bank
Olde Town Pub Inc.
OurFund LLC
Paragon Properties Inc.

Patrick Haley ’99 Insurance & Financial Associates
Personalized Therapy LLC
Pizza Hotline
PNC Foundation
Port Tobacco Players
Power Solutions LLC
Printing Press Inc.
Rainbow Construction Corp. of Waldorf
Root SUP & Fitness
SAGE Dining Services Inc.
St. Mary’s County State’s Attorney’s Office
St. Mary’s Ryken National Honor Society
Schneider Orthodontics
The Shepherd Foundation
Smartronix Inc.
SMECO
SMR Knights Fine Arts Alliance
Southern Maryland Wrestling Club
Swan Point Yacht & Country Club
Tall Timbers Marina
Taylor Gas Co. Inc.
Tennyson Wealth Management Group  

of Wells Fargo Advisors
Three Notch Trail Distillery LLC
TitleMax LLC
T.N. Bowes Heating  

& Air Conditioning Inc.
Triangle Manufacturing  

Co. Inc.
truist by frontstream

Tulsa Community Foundation
United Way of Central Maryland Inc.
United Way of St. Mary’s County Inc.
Washington Archdiocesan  

Secondary Music Teachers Council
Washington Capitals
Washington Nationals Baseball Club
Wells Fargo Community Support Campaign
Winegardner Motor Co. LLC
Wolf Trap Foundation for the Performing Arts
Woodlawn Lawn Care Services LLC
Woolly Mammoth Theatre Company
Worldwide Wiring
WRG Foundation
Zenetex

matching gifts donors
Bank of America
Kevin J. Murphy ’91

Boeing
Michael K. Gibbons ’79

Air Products and Chemicals Inc.
Mr. John H. & Mrs. Christine M. Stefko ’85 Petrik

New in 2019! 
A cybersecurity course  

in the Computer  
Science pathway
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FrontStream for Deloitte & Touche LLP
Tamika Langley Tremaglio ’88

Tennyson Wealth Management Group  
of Wells Fargo Advisors

Eleanor Long Tennyson

Wells Fargo Foundation -  
Educational Matching Gift Program

Mary Lee Candela Kreamer ’75

gifts in kind donors
A & M Glass Co.
Applebee’s
BJ Wholesale Club
California Wine & Spirits
The Carousel Clothing Inc.
CD Cafe
Charles Street Brasserie
Coca-Cola Bottling Co.
Crabknockers Seafood Market
Deloitte & Touche LLP
Dunkin’ Donuts
Flynn & O’Hara Uniforms Inc.

Giant Food Inc.
Good Earth Natural Foods Co.
La Quinta Inn and Suites
Maximum Health & Fitness
Olde Town Pub
Outback Steakhouse (California)
The Pier Restaurant
Port Tobacco Players
SMR Knights Fine Arts Alliance
Spice Fitness
Bob Taylor Engineering Inc.
Urban Bar-B-Que Co.
Woodlawn Lawn Care Services LLC
Anonymous
Mrs. Sandra J. Kolwey Adams ’86
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Atherton
Ms. Jan N. Barnes
Mrs. Judy Carr
Ms. Melissa Brown Carter
Mr. Timothy E. Cordero
Ms. Carol Edick
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence A. Forte
Mr. & Mrs. Zane Goldsmith

Mr. & Mrs. Mark A. Guadagnoli
Mr. & Mrs. Andrey Hetmansky
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Hickey
Mrs. Elizabeth S. Schick Hicks ’88
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Hicks
Mr. George & Mrs. Mary Joy Hurlburt
Mrs. C. Dana Guy Jameson ’89
Mr. & Mrs. Michael W. Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Keith Krechman
Mr. Daniel P. ’85 & Mrs. Sharron LeSage
Mr. & Mrs. Herbert F. Lisjak
Mr. Conor Loughran
Mr. & Mrs. Sean Pierpont
Ms. M. Terri Raley ’86
Mr. William Rhea Jr. & Ms. Gia Lamela
Mr. William C. Schaefer Jr. ’86
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Shea
Mr. David Stamm, Esq.
Mrs. Tamika B. Langley Tremaglio ’88
Mr. Dominic R. Wilkins ’13
Mr. Gabriel N. Wilkins ’17
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Wysokinski
Mr. & Mrs. Josh Yowell

ALUMNI GIVING BY CLASS

SMA CLASS OF 1941
Dr. J. Esten Abell Sr. 

SMA CLASS OF 1942
Mrs. Marietta Abell Anthony 
Mrs. Robena McKay Keatley 
Mrs. Loretta Abell Taylor 

SMA CLASS OF 1944
Mrs. Elizabeth Burroughs Cloonan 

SMA CLASS OF 1946
Mr. W. Edelen Gough Jr. 
Mrs. Thelma Wilkinson Hayden 
Mrs. Catherine M. Bailey Swann 

SMA CLASS OF 1947
Ms. Priscilla Duke Wentworth Hall 
Mr. H. Kiloh Knight 
Mrs. Mary M. Mattingly Pfeiff 
Mrs. Mary E. Gibson Williams 

SMA CLASS OF 1948
Mr. Samuel M. Bailey Jr. 
Mr. James M. Banagan 

Mrs. Jo Anne Greenwell Choporis 
Mrs. Mary E. Cameron Goldsborough 
Mrs. Veronica Kalnasy Griffith 

SMA CLASS OF 1949
Mrs. Mary Lillian Johnson Hewitt 
Mrs. Ann Hall Quade 
Mrs. Margaret D. Wood Schindler 

SMA CLASS OF 1950
Mrs. Mary Springer Britton 
Mrs. Angela T. Mattingly Ryan 

SMA CLASS OF 1951
Mrs. Catherine A. Wilkinson Doering 
Dr. John F. Fenwick 
Ms. Helen C. Gibson Hewitt 
Mrs. Emily Chin-Tsui Ho-Chiang 
Mr. Thomas B. Thompson 
Mr. Paul A. Wathen 

SMA CLASS OF 1952
Mr. John A. Candela 
Mrs. Mary A. Burch Candela 

Mr. Francis B. Gough
Mr. T. Jefferson Greenwell 
Mrs. Elizabeth A. Cameron Miller 
Mrs. Katherine C. Hodges Owens 
Mrs. Marie Vallandingham Rowe 
Mrs. Lucille E. Mattingly Shepherd 

SMA CLASS OF 1953
Mrs. M. Victoria Ferguson Dell 
Mrs. H. Patricia Downs Troger 
Dr. Lois Vitt 

SMA CLASS OF 1954
Mrs. Rose E. Brown Bailey 
Mrs. Marian A. Unkle Blair 
Mr. Julian H. Bradberry Jr. 
Mr. Richard S. Edwards 

SMA CLASS OF 1955
Mrs. Helene J. Coffey Bowes 
Mrs. Catherine A. Davis Fowler 
Mrs. Lorraine Burch Hancock 
Mr. Charles M. Himmelheber Jr. 
Mr. Michael W. Mattingly 
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Mrs. Veronica Wible Yeatman 
Mrs. S. Bernadette Gibson Zimmerman 

SMA CLASS OF 1956
Mrs. Mary F. Graves Abell 
Mrs. Marie E. Reithmeyer Boteler 
Mrs. Jean E. Guy Burch 
Mr. Joseph J. Combs 
Mrs. Pat L. Hunt Abell Guy 
Ms. Rose V. Clements Just 

SMA CLASS OF 1957
Mrs. Marlene A. Anthony Hardman 

RHS CLASS OF 1957
Mr. Peter A. Himmelheber 
Mr. J. David Norris 
Mr. Robert A. Russell 
Mr. Michael J. Vazzana 

SMA CLASS OF 1958
Mrs. Louise M. Burch Gough 

RHS CLASS OF 1958
Mr. Joseph A. Brown 
Mr. Victor L. Johnson 
Dr. John W. Roache 

SMA CLASS OF 1959
Mrs. Doris A. Woodburn Dorsey 
Ms. Betty L. Nester 

RHS CLASS OF 1959
Mr. J. Ernest Bell II 
Mr. R. Keith Fairfax Jr. 
Mr. Charles H. Guy 

SMA CLASS OF 1960
Mrs. Shirley Johnson Dean 
Mrs. Catherine L. Woodburn Guy 
Mrs. Lillian F. Fenwick Himmelheber 
Mrs. M. Rita Garner Holden 
Mrs. Elaine M. Lawrence Kerr 

RHS CLASS OF 1960
Brother Richard Angarola, CFX 
Mr. Vernon E. Dorsey 

SMA CLASS OF 1961
Mrs. Virginia L. Hodges Diehm 
Mrs. Margaret A. Yowaiski Evrard 
Mrs. M. Berenice Ford Fairfax 
Mrs. Mary A. Abell Groat 
Mrs. Elizabeth Robinson Hayes 

Sister Carol Keehan 
Mrs. Margaret L. Fairfax Maio 
Mrs. Joan Danner Michaux 

RHS CLASS OF 1961
Mr. Richard Herberg Jr. †
Brother John C. Sullivan, CFX 

SMA CLASS OF 1962
Mrs. Anne Drury Bell 
Mrs. Jean T. Snellman Campbell 
Mrs. Judith W. Wathen DiGiovanni 
Ms. Julia L. Forbes 
Mrs. Elizabeth A. Ridgell Gray 
Mrs. F. Kathleen Burch Guy 
Mrs. Mary A. Cheseldine Henderson 
Mrs. Elizabeth L. Davis Hill 
Mrs. Joyce Latham Sandidge 

RHS CLASS OF 1962
Mr. Dennis R. Adams 
Mr. Joseph C. Guy 
Mr. F. Carl Raley 
Mr. G. Michael Thompson 

SMA CLASS OF 1963
Mrs. Rose A. Cecil Dement 
Mrs. Linda Hines Marshall 
Mrs. Ann C. Davis May 

162 students
are enrolled in the Scholars Program at SMR

† Deceased
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RHS CLASS OF 1963
Dr. William D. Boyd II 
Mr. Patrick L. Burch 
Mr. David C. Hayden 
Mr. Edwin G. Pritchard 

SMA CLASS OF 1964
Mrs. Linda Adams Dean 

RHS CLASS OF 1964
Mr. Thomas B. Burch Jr. 
Mr. Thomas N. Keech 
Dr. Bruce K. Lloyd 

SMA CLASS OF 1965
Mrs. Mary E. Mattingly Rudman 
Mrs. K. Laverne Russell Schaefer 

RHS CLASS OF 1965
Dr. Robert C. Marlay, Ph.D. 
Mr. George E. Raley Jr. 
Mr. Thomas R. Simpson Jr. 

SMA CLASS OF 1966
Mrs. Carolyn L. Hammett Nelson 
Mrs. Margaret E. Hall Tennyson 

RHS CLASS OF 1966
Mr. David L. Burch 
Mr. Kenneth J. Gish 
Mr. Maurice I. Long Jr. 
Mr. Michael O’Malley 

SMA CLASS OF 1967
Mrs. Jean L. Thomas Adams 
Mrs. Lynn Mattingly Delahay 
Mrs. Peggy T. Wible Dillow 

RHS CLASS OF 1967
Mr. Joseph R. Densford 
Mr. Thomas M. Dillow Jr. 
Mr. Glenn G. Gass 
Mr. Reinhold J. Herberg 
Mr. T. Charles Lancaster Jr. 
Mr. John P. Rue II 
Mr. Francis E. Taylor Jr. 

SMA CLASS OF 1968
Ms. Mary B. Hill Combs 
Mrs. Faye Abell Reid 
Mrs. Marilyn K. Raley Wood 

RHS CLASS OF 1968
Dr. Richard L. Gorman, M.D. 
Mr. Robert J. Hinz 

Mr. Bernard I. Mattingly Jr. 
Mr. James M. Raley Jr. 
Mr. Ronald L. Ridgell 
Mr. Robert F. Taylor 

SMA CLASS OF 1969
Mrs. Philomena Norris Haley 
Mrs. Roberta H. Miles Loker 

RHS CLASS OF 1969
Mr. Stephen L. Raley 
Mr. Christopher J. Romano 
Dr. Edward T. Weiland 

RHS CLASS OF 1970
Mr. J. Gary Burch 
Mr. James O. Farrell 
Mr. John E. Wheeler Jr. 

SMA CLASS OF 1971
Mrs. Rose E. Hewitt Guyther 
Mrs. Leslie E. Wathen Roberts 
Mrs. Linda Albaugh Stebbins 
Mrs. Marie Taylor Tarleton 

RHS CLASS OF 1971
Mr. Donald G. Russell 

SMA CLASS OF 1972
Mrs. Ellen Albaugh Branoff 
Del. Ann M. Lowe Doory 
Ms. Karen O’Connor 
Mrs. Christine Sterling Senese 
Mrs. Joan Drury Welch 
Mrs. Catherine Cullins Zuza 

RHS CLASS OF 1972
Mr. John Ramos III 

SMA CLASS OF 1973
Mrs. Martha Lawrence Casner 
Mrs. Linda Russell Farrell 
Mrs. Amanda C. Lepper Ramey 
Mrs. P. Gail Sterling Ridgell 
Mrs. Judith Hewitt Sterling 

RHS CLASS OF 1973
Dr. William E. Johnson, Ph.D. 
Mr. Christopher P. McCoy 

SMA CLASS OF 1974
Mrs. Deborah J. Breck Mummaugh 

RHS CLASS OF 1974
Mr. Robert J. Baker 
Mr. Wilson E. Ennis Jr. 
Mr. Carl T. Franzen 

Mr. Leonard R. Raley 
Mr. Thomas J. Wible Sr. 

SMA CLASS OF 1975
Mrs. Sandra L. Miedzinski Dyson 
Mrs. Marylee Candela Kreamer 
Mrs. Mary Anne Mattingly McKinney 

RHS CLASS OF 1975
Mr. Preston L. Rose Jr. 
Mr. Thomas A. Weigand 

SMA CLASS OF 1976
Mrs. Theresa L. Blair Harney 
Mrs. Khristine A. Kalnasy Howard 

RHS CLASS OF 1976
Mr. Scott P. Chesser 
Mr. A. Joe Hatcher Jr. 
Mr. John T. Mattingly II 
Mr. Joseph W. McKay 
Mr. David P. McMaster 
Mr. Timothy E. O’Connor 
Mr. John C. Raley 
Mr. Brian J. Tarleton 

SMA CLASS OF 1977
Mrs. Laura J. Stone Barnhart 
Mrs. Mary E. Gigliotti Rainey 

RHS CLASS OF 1977
Mr. William Robert Palmer 
Mr. Edward C. Roberts Jr. 

SMA CLASS OF 1978
Mrs. Mary T. Gruss Frauenfelder 
Ms. Shannon K. McClendon 
Mrs. Susan J. Keller Miller 

RHS CLASS OF 1978
Mr. Christopher A. Estep 
Mr. Gregory W. Owens 
Mr. John C. Potthast 
Mr. William W. Richards Jr. 
Mr. Timothy P. Sager 
Mr. Donald C. Stone 
Mr. Bernard A. Taylor 
Mr. Mark A. Trautman 
Mr. John D. Yamnicky Jr. 

SMA CLASS OF 1979
Mrs. Rhonda G. Blackwell-Foster 
Mrs. Lisa J. Sterling Houser 
Mrs. Sandra Leighton O’Connor 
Mrs. Brenda J. Lewis Richards 
Mrs. Karen E. Long Sager 
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Mrs. Marcy M. Connelly Williams 
Mrs. Monica Finley Williams 

RHS CLASS OF 1979
Mr. Michael K. Gibbons 
The Hon. Daniel A. Guy Jr. 
Mr. Timothy J. Lord 
Dr. Thomas B. Mulford 
Mr. John F. Taylor Jr. 

RHS CLASS OF 1980
Mr. Harry C. Attick Jr. 
Mr. Michael D. Emerson 
Mr. F. George Heinze IV 
Mr. Mark J. Taylor 
Mr. Wm. Carlyle Turner 

SMA CLASS OF 1981
Mrs. Agnes C. Guy Bennett 
Dr. Catherine A. Bowes 
Mrs. Lori E. Myers-Sage 
Mrs. Anne Bowes Taylor 

RHS CLASS OF 1981
Mr. George E. Andrews Jr. 
Mr. David B. Barr 
Mr. Mark R. Wills 

SMR CLASS OF 1982
Mr. Daniel R. Armitage 
Mr. Thomas N. Bowes 
Ms. Ann Marie Cullen 
Mr. Gary K. Oliver

SMR CLASS OF 1983
Mrs. Sue Ann Lewis Armitage 
Mrs. Mary Lynn Abell Lowe 
Mr. Michael P. Lyons 
Mrs. Mary C. Hall Simmons 
Mr. John Velonis 
Mr. W. Robert Wise 

SMR CLASS OF 1984
Mr. Derek M. Andrews 
Mr. N. Todd Jubeck 
Mrs. Helen C. Cammack Krissoff 
Mr. Brian K. Norris 
Mrs. Kimberly Lynn Burris Oliver 
Mr. Robert F. Stancil 
Mr. Martin J. Thomas 
Mr. Joseph F. Van Dalsum Jr. 
Mrs. Anne Burroughs Wetzler 
Mr. Joseph J. Willette 

SMR CLASS OF 1985
Mr. Joseph E. Bell III 
Mr. Robert M. Burke 
Mr. Charles D. Carruth II 
Mr. Joseph M. Drury 
Mr. Eric D. Gatton 
Mr. Chris O. Heinze 
Mr. Daniel P. LeSage 
Mr. John J. MacDonald Jr. 
Mrs. Christine M. Stefko Petrik 
Mr. David Silverstone 
Mr. John L. Sprague III 

Mrs. Beth E. McKenney Thomas 
Mrs. Susan A. Mudd Vogel 

SMR CLASS OF 1986
Mrs. Sandra J. Kolwey Adams 
Mrs. Kristen M. DiLandro Breslin 
Mr. James M. Burke 
Mr. Darren A. Dawson 
Mrs. Audra M. Taylor Funk 
Mr. L. Michael Guy Sr. 
Mr. John M. Kovach 
Mr. Thomas F. Mudd Jr. 
Mrs. Kathryn M. Fairfax Nepini 
Mr. William C. Schaefer Jr. 
Mr. Jeffrey J. Taylor 
Mr. Joseph P. Trent 
Mrs. Stephanie I. Stearns Witte
Rev. Keith A. Woods 

SMR CLASS OF 1987
Ms. Lisa M. Brown 
Mrs. Julia C. Burke Ferrero 
Ms. Karen Gill 
Mr. Brian C. Harper 
Mrs. Joan C. Sprague Heinze 
Mrs. Shannon K. Smith Jarboe 
Mr. Thomas H. Jarboe 
Ms. Kerry A. Love 
Mrs. Jacquelyn Van Dien Meiser 
Mr. Patrick B. Murphy 
Mrs. Mary Jo Wood Thompson 

SMR CLASS OF 1988
Mrs. D. Lynn Loffler Baumann 
Mrs. Shannon M. Quinn Beard 
Mrs. Monique S. Delhomme Botkin 
Mrs. Lexy L. Edelen Boudreau 
Mr. David J. Bowes 
Mrs. C. Danette Greer Broughton 
Mrs. Patricia Fenwick Carruth 
Mr. John R. Collins 
Mrs. Michele S. Liska Dawson 
Mr. Robert G. Dean III 
Mrs. Kelly A. Wood Dombrosky 
Mr. Anthony F. Dubler †
Mrs. Catherine E. Moroz Dziekiewicz 
Mrs. Elizabeth M. Stabler Farrell 
Mrs. Mary B. Walker Fitzpatrick 
Mr. John F. Graves Jr. 
Mr. John P. Guazzo 
Mrs. Tracey M. Cullins Jubeck 
Mr. Edwin A. Keller Jr. 

† DeceasedThe WCAC Wrestling Championship tournament in 2020 will be hosted in the Donnie Williams Center.
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Mrs. Stephanie A. Holt King 
Mrs. Stephanie St. Clair Murphy 
Mr. James L. Norris Jr. 
Mrs. Julie A. Gibson Scoville 
Mrs. Bridget A. Donnelly Stump 
Mrs. Charlene J. McBride Taylor 
Mr. Rick Tepel III †
Mr. Steven A. Trader 
Mrs. Tamika B. Langley Tremaglio 
Mrs. Jennifer C. Willoughby Willette 
Mrs. Carol A. Kovich Woodard 

SMR CLASS OF 1989
Mrs. Andrea M. Russell Alderson 
Mrs. C. Dana Guy Jameson 
Ms. Amy M. Dean Kemp 
Mrs. Karla N. Tsirigotis Matthews 
Mrs. Andrea J. Pickeral Owens 
Ms. Julie A. Slade 
Mr. Joseph U. Thompson 

SMR CLASS OF 1990
Mrs. Jennifer J. Raley Coyne 
Mr. Paul A. McAllister 
Mrs. Susan Himmelheber McDonough 
Mr. Thomas Roache 

SMR CLASS OF 1991
Ms. Chastity Johnson 
Mr. Kevin J. Murphy 
Mr. Tony Napoliello 

SMR CLASS OF 1992
Mrs. Dawn Moran Carroll 
Mr. Steven Carroll 
Mr. Matthew F. Ichniowski 
Ms. April Tsirigotis Matzen 

SMR CLASS OF 1993
Mr. Andrew Guy 
Mrs. Laura Loftus Reed 
Mrs. Patricia Hale Ribail 
Mr. Jason Weiland 

SMR CLASS OF 1994
Mrs. Bridget A. Wunder Arnold 
Dr. Karen L. Bauer 
Mrs. Lisa S. Weaver Cox 
Mr. Paul S. Haley 
Mr. Jose C. Quesada-Embid 
Mrs. Ann F. Smith Woodson 

SMR CLASS OF 1995
Mr. Anthony Stefko 
Mr. William O. E. Sterling III 

SMR CLASS OF 1996
Mrs. Melissa A. Malone Flagg 
Mr. Robert C. Moreland 
Ms. Cynthia Nikolai 
Mr. Jeffrey Radford 
Mr. Andrew J. Raley 

SMR CLASS OF 1997
Ms. Noel E. Farrell 
Ms. Melissa S. Flynn 
Mr. Robert E. Frazier III 
Mr. Christopher D. Mudd 
Ms. Jennifer Ogden 
Dr. Sara Alvey Pilkerton 
Ms. Mercedes C. Quesada-Embid 

SMR CLASS OF 1998
Mr. Gregory Buckner 
Mr. David Downs 
Mr. Brian Farrell 
Mr. Andrew Rossignol 
Mr. Scott D. Taylor 

SMR CLASS OF 1999
Ms. Julie A. Rudman Farasy 
Mr. Derek E. Greer 
Mrs. Linda Stefko Greer 
Mr. J. Patrick Haley II 
Dr. Denise C. Owens Mullinix 

SMR CLASS OF 2000
Mrs. Mary B. Griffin Drury 
Mr. Harry J. Frauenfelder V 
Mr. Lee C. Moreland 
Mrs. Sara A. Spelz Telfer 

SMR CLASS OF 2001
Mr. James R. Brinsfield 
Mrs. Abigail M. Meatyard Thompson 

SMR CLASS OF 2002
Mrs. Keri A. Farrell Thomas 

SMR CLASS OF 2003
Mr. Thomas P. Raley 

SMR CLASS OF 2004
Mrs. Loren A. Taylor Stauffer 
Mr. Peter E. Stauffer 

SMR CLASS OF 2005
Ms. Megan T. Mitchell 
Mr. Ryan C. Reuter 

SMR CLASS OF 2007
Mrs. Helena R. Yates Hancock 
Mrs. Amanda C. Hanson Matheny 

SMR CLASS OF 2008
Mr. John M. Raley 

SMR CLASS OF 2010
Mrs. Frances G. O’Hara Kerns 
Ms. Catherine E. Raley 
Ms. Melody A. Russell 
Ms. Jamie L. Szewczyk 

SMR CLASS OF 2011
Mr. John S. Houser 

SMR CLASS OF 2012
Ms. Amanda B. Ripple 

SMR CLASS OF 2013
Mr. Jordon E. Burch 
Mr. Christopher P. Tennyson 

SMR CLASS OF 2014
Mr. Ryan J. Braam 

SMR CLASS OF 2015
Ms. Elizabeth L. Tennyson 

SMR CLASS OF 2018
Mr. Joseph M. Tennyson 

DONORS TO GENERAL ENDOWMENT

Anonymous
Mr. John Golden
Mrs. Mary E. Heinze
Mr. Robert J. Hinz ’68

Mr. James & Mrs. Khristine A. Kalnasy ’76 Howard
Dr. William E. Johnson, Ph.D. ’73
Dr. & Mrs. John G. Williamson
Mrs. Catherine Cullins Zuza ’72

† Deceased
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THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS

current parent donors
Anonymous
Ms. Cheryl Anderson
Mr. Michael Alderson Jr.  

& Mrs. Andrea M. Russell ’89 Alderson
Mr. Christopher & Mrs. Bridget A. Wunder ’94 Arnold
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Atherton
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Atlas Sr.
Mr. & Ms. Michael Aukard
Mr. & Mrs. Austin Axtell
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Baddour
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Baden
Mr. & Mrs. James W. Beardsley
Ms. Amy C. Beckman
Mr. & Mrs. Mark E. Beckman
Mr. Joseph E. Bell III & Mrs. Kathy Bell
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth S. Bernardo
Mr. & Mrs. William Bessette
Ms. Josephine D. Bikoy
Ms. Jennifer Blake
Mr. & Mrs. R. Wayne Boothe
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Brinsfield Jr.
Mr. Kirby & Mrs. C. Danette Greer ’88 Broughton
Mr. & Mrs. John Bryner
Mr. & Mrs. Stirling Bull
Mr. James M. ’86 & Mrs. Kim Burke
Mr. Robert M. ’85 & Mrs. Kristen Burke
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Caldwell
Mr. Charles D. Carruth II ’85  

& Mrs. Patricia Fenwick ’88 Carruth
Mr. & Mrs. William Carter III
Mr. & Mrs. Bradley Chamberlain
Mr. John R. ’88 & Mrs. Sondra Collins
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Craig
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Cullison
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey D. Davila
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Delcoco
Col. & Mrs. Kyle R. Dewar, USMC
Mr. James Dexter & Mrs. Julie S. Stone-Dexter
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph E. Dixon
Mr. & Mrs. Matt Dobson
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Dooley
Mr. Frank Jr.  

& Mrs. Catherine E. Moroz ’88 Dziekiewicz
Mr. Robert & Mrs. Elizabeth M. Stabler ’88 Farrell
Mr. & Mrs. Reginald Farrington
Mr. & Mrs. Roy A. Fenwick III
Dr. Gregg & Mrs. Julia Burke ’87 Ferrero
Mr. & Mrs. Paul W. Fisher
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Floehr

Mr. & Mrs. Ruehl F. Flores
Mr. & Mrs. Frank J. Furtado
Mr. & Mrs. E. Scott Getson
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen J. Gormley
Mr. & Mrs. John Gott Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Goudreau
Mr. & Mrs. William M. Gray
Mr. & Mrs. Mark A. Guadagnoli
Mr. & Mrs. Joshua R. Guerre
Mr. L. Michael Sr. ’84 & Mrs. Dawn Guy
Mr. Brian C. ’87 & Mrs. Marisa B. Harper
Mr. & Ms. Stephen Harrer
Mr. James R. Hayden Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher A. Hill
Mr. Vernell Hill
Mr. & Mrs. L. Doug Hosea Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Hubenschmidt
Mrs. C. Dana Jameson
Mr. Brian Johns & Dr. Vantoria Johns
Mr. Neil T. ’84 & Mrs. Tracey M. Cullins ’88 Jubeck
Mr. & Mrs. C. Blake Jury Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. Kern
Mr. Buren Kidd
Mr. John M. ’86 & Mrs. Lynda Kovach
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Koviak Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Keith P. Krechman
Mr. Iric J. & Mrs. Helen C. Cammack ’84 Krissoff
Mr. & Mrs. Donald A. Litten Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Gregg Lombardi
Capt. Darryl J. Long, USN Ret., & Dr. Jennifer Long
Mr. & Mrs. Austin Luther IV
Mr. & Mrs. John Mason
Mr. Thomas & Mrs. Karla N. Tsirigotis ’89 Matthews
Ms. Donna C. Mattingly
Mr. Matthew & Mrs. Susan Himmelheber ’90 McDonough
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony W. McRoy
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Milan IV
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Miller
Mr. & Mrs. William T. Morris
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Mudd
Mr. & Mrs. John Mullery
Mr. Patrick B. ’87 & Mrs. Lori Murphy
Mr. & Mrs. Samuel G. Nazzaro Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Kerrin S. Neace
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Nguyen
Mr. & Mrs. Michael O’Shields
Mr. Gregory W. ’78  

& Mrs. Andrea J. Pickeral ’89 Owens
Cmdr. & Mrs. Daniel P. Papp
Mr. & Mrs. John C. Parris

Ms. Belinda Pedri
Mr. & Mrs. Gary M. Pierpont
Mr. & Mrs. James Pilkerton
Ms. Antoinette Ratiff
Mr. & Mrs. Roy Rhoads
Mr. & Mrs. Michael R. Richardson
Ms. Joyce R. Ridgell
Mr. & Mrs. Danny W. Riley
Mr. & Mrs. Robert S. Robertson
Ms. Shannon Rowland
Mr. & Mrs. James Russell Jr.
Ms. Kimberly Safford
Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy Scarbrough
Mr. William C. Schaefer Jr. ’86  

& Mrs. Megan Schaefer
Mr. Josef Schaff & Mrs. Barbette Ivery
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Shatrowsky
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Sherman
Mr. David ’85 & Mrs. Catherine Silverstone
Mr. Michael & Mrs. Mary C. Hall ’83 Simmons
Mr. & Mrs. Martin Skane
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Stepp
Mr. & Mrs. R. Tim Storch
Mr. Ricky Stump, USN Ret.,  

& Lt. Cmdr. Stacey Stump, USN
Mr. Jeffrey J. Taylor ’86
Capt. & Mrs. Stephen Tedford, USN
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick N. Tennyson
Mr. Rick Tepel III † & Mrs. Paula Tepel
Mr. Tom & Mrs. Beth E. McKenney ’85 Thomas
Mr. & Mrs. Paul A. Trossbach
Dr. Jeremy & Dr. Karen A. Tucker
Mr. & Mrs. George Watkins
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Watts
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Weeks
Mr. & Mrs. Walter R. Wise
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel J. White
Mr. Mark ’81 & Mrs. Lisa Wills
Dr. & Mrs. Rick Wood

alumni parent donors
Mr. & Mrs. George E. Andrews Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel R. Armitage
Mr. & Mrs. Harry C. Attick Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Roger D. Bailey
Mr. Samuel M. & Mrs. Rose E. Bailey
Mr. & Mrs. David P. Baker
Mr. & Mrs. Roger L. Bazzarre

† Deceased
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Mr. & Mrs. J. Ernest Bell II
Mr. & Mrs. James L. Berned Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Paul A. Bielewicz
Mrs. Marian A. Unkle Blair 
Dr. & Mrs. Joseph F. Bowes
Mr. & Mrs. Gilbert O. Bowling
Dr. & Mrs. William D. Boyd II
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph C. Boyer
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Braswell
Mr. & Mrs. Philip C. Brennan
Ms. Lesley A. Brooke
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Bumgarner
Mrs. Jean E. Guy Burch 
Dr. & Mrs. Henry L. Burke
Mrs. Jane A. Burke
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas P. Burke
Dr. & Mrs. Jeffrey J. Byrd
Ms. Mary M. Campbell
Mr. & Mrs. John A. Candela
Ms. Leeanne V. Carr
Mr. & Mrs. Charles D. Carruth
Ms. Melissa Brown Carter
Mr. & Mrs. Benino Casimir
Mr. Scott P. & the Hon. Christy H. Chesser
Mr. James T. Clagett Sr.
Ms. Mary B. Hill Combs 
Mr. Thomas E. Couteau
Mr. & Mrs. Frank M. Culhane
Col. & Mrs. James Dabney

Ms. Shirley W. Darden
Mrs. Linda Adams Dean 
Mrs. Shirley Johnson Dean 
Mr. & Mrs. Stewart W. Dement
Mr. & Mrs. Vernon R. Dennis
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph R. Densford
Mr. & Mrs. William C. Diehm
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Dunaway
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Duncan
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald J. D’Wynter
Lt. Cmdr. & Mrs. Harry R. Errington, USN Ret.
Mr. & Mrs. R. Keith Fairfax Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. James O. Farrell
Cmdr. & Mrs. Philip G. Farrell, USN Ret.
Mr. Richard A. & Dr. Teresa M. Fazio
Dr. & Mrs. John F. Fenwick
Mr. & Mrs. Terrence F. Flanagan
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence A. Forte
Mrs. Catherine Davis Fowler
Mr. & Mrs. Carl T. Franzen
Mr. & Mrs. Harry J. Frauenfelder IV
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Fulchiron
Mr. Glenn G. Gass & Ms. Margaret E. Cheseldine
Mr. & Mrs. Paul E. Giacchetto Sr.
Dr. & Mrs. Robert H. Goldsmith
Mr. & Mrs. Francis B. Gough Sr.
Mr. W. Edelen Gough Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory E. Grigg
Mr. Al & Mrs. F. Kathleen Burch Guy

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph C. Guy
Mrs. Pat L. Hunt Abell Guy 
Mrs. Rose E. Hewitt Guyther 
Mr. & Mrs. James P. Haley
Ms. Priscilla Duke Wentworth Hall 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph F. Hancock Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas H. Hane
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Harper
Mr. & Mrs. Chris O. Heinze
Mr. & Mrs. F. George Heinze IV
Mrs. Mary E. Heinze
Ms. Helen C. Gibson Hewitt 
Mrs. Mary Lillian Johnson Hewitt 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter A. Himmelheber
Mrs. M. Rita Garner Holden 
Mr. & Mrs. Harry Horn
Mr. & Mrs. John C. Houser
Mr. & Mrs. George F. Hurlburt
Capt. & Mrs. Glen R. Ives, USN Ret.
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas H. Jarboe
Ms. Kelly C. Jenkinson
Mr. & Mrs. William K. Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Jones
Mrs. Karen L. Kaufmann
Mrs. Robena McKay Keatley 
Mr. & Mrs. Edwin A. Keller Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Kestler
Mr. & Mrs. Charlie A. King
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory G. Kreizenbeck

“Seussical, the Musical” performed in Spring 2019
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Mr. & Mrs. T. Charles Lancaster Jr.
Mr. Michael T. Langley & Ms. Faith C. Wathen
Mrs. Suzanne M. Lee
Mr. & Mrs. Maurice I. Long Jr.
Mrs. Mary Lynn Abell Lowe 
Mr. & Mrs. David B. Martin
Mrs. Donna Martinez
Mr. & Mrs. Michael G. Matthias
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard I. Mattingly Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. James F. McEvoy
Mr. Frederick A. Meatyard III
Mr. & Mrs. Arthur L. Miller
Mr. & Mrs. Van T. Mitchell
Mr. Todd B. Morgan
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas F. Mudd
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy F. Muldoon
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Mummaugh
Capt. & Mrs. Patrick Murphy, USN Ret.
Mr. & Mrs. R. Gregory Nepini Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Brian K. Norris
Mr. James L. Norris Jr. 

Mr. & Mrs. Gary K. Oliver
Ms. Toni V. Paster-Dupree
Mr. & Mrs. A.J. Perk Jr.
Mrs. Mary M. Mattingly Pfeiff 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul M. Pietsch
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew W. Quade
Dr. & Mrs. Jose A. Quesada-Embid
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph W. Rahall III
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Rainey
Mr. & Mrs. Gary E. Ramey
Mr. & Mrs. William C. Reuter Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. William Rhodes
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald L. Ridgell
Dr. & Mrs. John W. Roache, M.D.
Mrs. Iris A. Roberts
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew P. Roland
Ms. Deanna C. Rothstein
Mrs. Marie Vallandingham Rowe 
Mr. & Mrs. Albert J. Rudman
Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Russell
Mrs. Joyce Latham Sandidge 

Mrs. K. Laverne Russell Schaefer 
Mrs. Margaret D. Wood Schindler 
Ms. Teresa Schrodel
Mr. & Mrs. David W. Schuck
Mr. & Mrs. Douglas Q. Scott
Mr. & Mrs. Robert M. Scott
Mr. Leonard Shade & Mrs. Tina M. Fitzwater-Shade
Ms. Belinda Shade-Moore
Capt. Benjamin & Mrs. Cheryl M. Shevchuk
Mr. & Mrs. G. Steven Shlagel
Mr. & Ms. Ernest L. Sigmon III
Mr. & Mrs. Harry L. Silverstone
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Simms III
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas R. Simpson Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. James D. Sinclair
Mrs. Joan Sine
Ms. Anna-Frances B. Slade
Mr. & Mrs. Berkley D. Smallwood
Mr. & Mrs. Larry S. Smith
Mr. & Mrs. James W. Spence
Mr. Michael J. Sprague Jr.

$3,800 
is the average aid amount awarded per student,  

which provides them access to a Catholic, college preparatory 
education at St. Mary's Ryken.
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Mr. & Mrs. Gregory S. Starr
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence R. Stauffer
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene J. Stefko
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Stellway
Mrs. Judith Hewitt Sterling 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph V. Stone Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis W. Stoudt
Mrs. Catherine M. Bailey Swann 
Mr. & Mrs. Brian J. Tarleton
Mr. & Mrs. Francis E. Taylor Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. John F. Taylor Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. John F. Taylor Sr.
Mrs. Loretta Abell Taylor 
Mr. & Mrs. Mark J. Taylor
Mr. & Mrs. Robert F. Taylor
Mr. & Mrs. Scott D. Taylor
Mrs. Margaret E. Hall Tennyson 
Mrs. Ida C. Thomas
Mr. & Mrs. G. Michael Thompson
Mr. & Mrs. Frank J. Valenta
Mr. & Mrs. Keith P. Vogel
Mr. H. Thomas Waring
Mr. & Mrs. Walter E. Webb
Mr. & Mrs. Karl W. Weber
Dr. & Mrs. John H. Weigel
Dr. Edward T. Weiland 
Dr. & Mrs. John E. Weir
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Whorl
Mr. & Mrs. James A. Williamson III
Dr. & Mrs. John G. Williamson
Mr. James K. Wilt
Dr. Martin W. Wise III & Mrs. Sally Wise †
Mr. & Mrs. William Wood
Ms. Elizabeth R. Yates
Mr. & Mrs. Mark J. Zenthoefer

grandparents of 
current students  
and alumni
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph L. Addison Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Ake
Mr. William Beckman
Mr. J. Ernest Bell II ’59 & Mrs. Anne Drury ’62 Bell
Mr. & Mrs. William S. Belvin
Mr. Thomas Berger
Mrs. Jean E. Guy Burch ’56
Mr. Thomas B. Burch Jr. ’64
Dr. & Mrs. Henry L. Burke
Mr. John A. ’52 & Mrs. Mary A. Burch ’52 Candela
Mrs. Judy Carr
Mr. & Mrs. Charles D. Carruth
Mrs. Patricia C. Davidson
Mrs. Linda Adams Dean ’64

Mrs. Shirley Johnson Dean ’60
Mr. & Mrs. Richard M. Delaney Sr.
Mrs. Virginia L. Hodges Diehm ’61
Mr. R. Keith Fairfax Jr. ’59  

& Mrs. M. Berenice Ford ’61 Fairfax
Mr. & Mrs. Francis Ferguson
Mr. & Mrs. James B. Fisher
Mr. & Mrs. William E. Garber
Mr. John Golden
Mr. W. Edelen Gough Jr. ’46
Mr. Joseph C. ’62 & Mrs. Beverly Guy
Ms. Priscilla Duke Wentworth Hall ’47
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Harper
Mr. & Mrs. James R. Hayden Sr.
Mrs. Mary E. Heinze
Mrs. Mary Lillian Johnson Hewitt ’49
Mr. Peter A. ’57  

& Mrs. Lillian F. Fenwick ’60 Himmelheber
Ms. Faye Hubbard
Mr. & Mrs. Richard F. Hutson Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. William K. Johnson
Mrs. Helen Keller
Ms. Kathryn E.B. Kennedy
Mr. & Mrs. James J. Meisinger
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas F. Mudd
Mr. & Mrs. Kermit Nored Sr.
Mrs. Ann Hall Quade ’49
Ms. Theresa Rossi
Mrs. Mary E. Mattingly Rudman ’65
Mr. Robert A. ’57 & Mrs. Ella May Russell
Mr. & Mrs. John E. Ryan
Ms. Diana Sawyer
Mrs. Margaret D. Wood Schindler ’49
Mr. & Mrs. Robert M. Scott
Mr. & Mrs. Harry L. Silverstone
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Simms III
Mrs. Joan Sine
Mr. & Mrs. David O. Swingle
Mrs. Loretta Abell Taylor ’42
Mr. & Mrs. John F. Taylor Sr.
Mrs. Margaret E. Hall Tennyson ’66
Mr. H. Thomas Waring
Mr. & Mrs. Glenn P. Wood
Mr. & Mrs. James L. Worrill

friend donors
Frank S. Brown LLC
Southern Maryland Wrestling Club
Mr. Thomas Brewer
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Cacko
Mr. & Mrs. Joshua B. Colliflower
Mr. Stephon Cunningham
Mr. Walter C. Figiel

Ms. Susan K. Ford
Mr. & Mrs. Gary L. Friess
Ms. Robin Graham
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald L. Hall
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin D. Harms
Ms. Kassandra Hayes
Mrs. Martha L. Haynes
Ms. Jennafer Hebb
Mr. Augustine Holzmiller
Ms. Maria I. Icaza
Mr. & Mrs. Paul R. Jean
Mr. & Mrs. Randy A. Johnson
Ms. Donna L. Jung
Mr. & Mrs. Edward J. Klein
Mr. & Mrs. Robert N. Kretler
Mr. & Mrs. Herbert F. Lisjak
Mr. John P. McGrath
Mr. Richard Moebius
Ms. Sarah J. Post
Mr. & Mrs. David E. Roth
Ms. Angela R. Sample
Dr. Dylan Schneider
Mr. Randall J. Smith
Mr. & Mrs. Larry J. Stevens
Ms. Joanne Swain
Mr. & Mrs. James J. Tomaszeski
Mr. & Mrs. John K. Tritschler
Mr. Joseph L. Wagner
Ms. Kristin L. Wathen
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J.M. Weaver
Mrs. Danielle Welch
Mr. & Mrs. George White
Ms. Julie M. White
Mr. & Mrs. Michael R. White
Ms. Patricia M. Whorl
Ms. Julie Wirth
Mrs. Nancy A. Yannayon

employee donors
Mrs. Sandra J. Adams
Mrs. Susan E. Allison
Mrs. Teresa Atherton
Mrs. Leisa R. Barrett
Ms. Aimee K. Bixby
Mr. W. Walter Booth Jr.
Ms. Jerrilyn T. Borneman
Mr. Aaron P. Brady
Mrs. Julie L. Bryner
Ms. Leeanne V. Carr
Mr. Bradley Chamberlain
Mr. Joseph A. Chirichella

† Deceased
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ANNUAL FUND GIVING CIRCLES

donors to the 2018-19 
annual fund
The lists below do not include Vision Belief Pride Capital 
Campaign, Scholarships or Event Sponsorship donations

TRUSTEE ($10,000+)
Maurice I. Long Jr. Family Foundation Inc.
Mr. Charles D. & Mrs. Mary F. Carruth
Mr. Maurice I. Long Jr. ’66 & Mrs. Cindy Salyard Long
Mr. Michael W. Mattingly ’55
Mr. Jeffrey J. Taylor ’86
Mr. John F. Taylor Jr. ’79 & Mrs. Pat Taylor

FOUNDER ($5,000–$9,999)
Anonymous
St. Mary’s County State’s Attorney’s Office
Mr. Mark J. ’80 & Mrs. Anne Bowes ’81 Taylor
Mr. Tom & Mrs. Beth E. McKenney Thomas ’85

PRESIDENT ($2,500–$4,999)
OurFund LLC
Mr. J. Ernest Bell II ’59 & Mrs. Anne Drury Bell ’62
Dr. Bruce K. Lloyd ’64
Mrs. Stephanie St. Clair Murphy ’88
Mr. Robert A. Russell ’57 & Mrs. Ella May Russell

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER  
($1,000–$2,499)
Anonymous 
Brinsfield-Echols Funeral Home PA
Carruth & Son Inc.
Knights of Columbus - St. Mary’s Council No. 1470
Olde Town Pub Inc.
Personalized Therapy LLC

Triangle Manufacturing Co. Inc.
United Way of St. Mary’s County Inc.
Mr. George E. Jr. ’81 & Mrs. Mary K. Andrews
Brother Richard Angarola, CFX ’60
Mr. & Mrs. James W. Beardsley
Dr. Catherine A. Bowes ’81 & Mr. Ken Wolf
Mr. David J. Bowes ’88 & Dr. Karen L. Bauer ’94
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Brinsfield Jr.
Mr. David L. Burch ’66
Mr. J. Gary Burch ’70
Mr. Patrick L. Burch ’63
Mr. Thomas B. Burch Jr. ’64
Mr. Charles D. Carruth II ’85  

& Mrs. Patricia Fenwick Carruth ’88
Mrs. Linda Adams Dean ’64
Mr. Joseph M. ’85 & Mrs. Mary B. Griffin ’00 Drury
Mr. R. Keith Fairfax Jr. ’59  

& Mrs. M. Berenice Fairfax ’61
Mr. & Mrs. E. Scott Getson
Mr. Michael K. Gibbons ’79
Mr. & Mrs. William M. Gray
Mr. Derek E. ’99 & Mrs. Linda Stefko ’99 Greer
The Hon. Daniel A. Guy Jr. ’79 & Mrs. Jennifer Guy
Mr. J. Patrick Haley II ’99 & Mrs. Kristen Haley
Mr. Stephen G. Kupka
Mr. John J. MacDonald Jr. ’85
Ms. Shannon K. McClendon ’78
Mr. Kevin J. Murphy ’91
Mr. Michael O’Malley ’66
Mr. Timothy P. ’78 & Mrs. Karen E. Long ’79 Sager
Dr. Dylan Schneider
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Shatrowsky
Mr. Randall J. Smith
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence R. Stauffer

Mr. Bernard A. Taylor ’78
Mrs. Loretta Abell Taylor ’42
Mr. Patrick N. & Mrs. Eleanor L. Tennyson
Dr. & Mrs. Rick Wood

KNIGHT ($500–$999)
College of Southern Maryland
Control Works Inc.
Dugan, McKissick & Longmore LLC
Frank S. Brown LLC
Hord Coplan Macht
Old Line Bank
St. Aloysius Parish
T.N. Bowes Heating & Air Conditioning Inc.
Wells Fargo Community Support Campaign
Winegardner Motor Co. LLC
Worldwide Wiring
Zenetex
Dr. J. Esten Abell Sr. ’41 & Mrs. Eda Abell
Mr. Dennis R. ’62 & Mrs. Karen Adams
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Baddour
Mr. Thomas Berger
Mr. Thomas N. ’82 & Mrs. Joy Bowes
Mr. William A. Bubb & Mrs. Enid M. Sanchez-Bubb
Mr. Jordon E. Burch ’13
Mr. James T. Clagett Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Craig
Mr. & Mrs. Richard M. Delaney Sr.
Mrs. Virginia L. Hodges Diehm ’61
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald J. D’Wynter
Dr. Richard L. ’68 & Dr. Mary B. Gorman
Mr. Andrew Guy ’93
Mr. Joseph C. ’62 & Mrs. Beverly Guy
Mr. Chris O. ’85 & Mrs. Joan C. Sprague ’87 Heinze

Mrs. Amy Cricchi
Ms. Kelly M. Draksler
Mrs. Brandy C. Duley
Mrs. Crystal I. Dunkin
Mrs. Catherine E. Dziekiewicz
Mrs. Ursula Gensley
Mr. Gregory E. Grigg
Mrs. Betsy Haley
Mrs. Mary Joy Hurlburt
Mrs. Christine O’Connell Jaffurs
Mr. Bryan Kerns

Mrs. Diane Kestler
Mr. Michael Lusby
Mrs. Melanie K. Maldonado
Mrs. Sharon R. Mattingly
Mrs. Kimberly A. Norris
Mr. Christopher F. Palombi
Mr. Chris Perkinson
Mr. Burt J. Pumroy
Mr. John M. Raley
Ms. Amanda B. Ripple
Mrs. Elizabeth A. Schuck

Mrs. Cheryl M. Shevchuk
Mrs. Toyja Somerville
Mrs. Susan Spaulding
Mrs. Kristen L. Stark
Mrs. MeMe Stauffer
Mrs. Kelly R. Tividor
Mrs. Sarah Whorton
Dr. Rick Wood
Mrs. Terry C. Wood
Mr. Joseph Wysokinski
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Mr. Brian & Dr. Vantoria Johns
Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Jones
Mr. Michael P. ’83 & Mrs. Stacy J. Lyons
Mr. & Mrs. John Mason
Mr. Bernard I. Mattingly Jr. ’68  

& Mrs. Sharon R. Mattingly
Mr. John T. Mattingly II ’76
Mrs. Joan Danner Michaux ’61
Ms. Megan T. Mitchell ’05
Mr. Chris Perkinson
Mr. James M. Raley Jr. ’68
Mr. William C. Schaefer Jr. ’86  

& Mrs. Megan Schaefer
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph B. Somerville
Mr. Robert F. Stancil ’84
Mr. Francis E. Jr. ’67 & Mrs. Susan D. Taylor
Mr. G. Michael ’62 & Mrs. Barbara R. Thompson
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph U. Thompson
Mr. Gregg & Mrs. Tamika B. Langley ’88 Tremaglio
Mr. Frederick O. & Mrs. H. Patricia Troger ’53
Mr. Jason ’93 & Mrs. Kasey A. Weiland
Dr. Martin W. Wise III & Mrs. Sally Wise †

PRINCIPAL ($250–$499)
Anonymous
Ease Technologies Inc.
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Halo Hair Care Studio
J.F. Taylor Inc.
Power Solutions LLC
SMECO
Three Notch Trail Distillery LLC
truist by frontstream
United Way of Central Maryland Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Atlas Sr.
Ms. Jerrilyn T. Borneman
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Caldwell
Mr. & Mrs. Bradley Chamberlain
Mrs. Elizabeth Burroughs ’44 Cloonan
Dr. Keith A. Crowley, Ph.D.
Mrs. Patricia C. Davidson
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen J. Gormley
Mr. Paul S. ’94 & Mrs. Betsy Haley
Mr. Reinhold J. Herberg ’67

Mrs. Emily Chin-Tsui Ho-Chiang ’51
Mr. T. Charles Lancaster Jr. ’67 & Mrs. Jane Lancaster
Mr. & Mrs. Gregg Lombardi
Mr. & Mrs. Van T. Mitchell
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Mudd
Mr. Christopher D. ’97 & Mrs. Janna Mudd
Mr. Burt J. Pumroy
Mrs. Mary E. Gigliotti ’77 Rainey
Mr. & Mrs. William Rhodes
Capt. Benjamin & Mrs. Cheryl M. Shevchuk
Mr. Ricky Stump, USN Ret.,  

& Lt. Cmdr. Stacey Stump, USN
Mr. & Mrs. John F. Taylor Sr.
Mr. Joseph L. Wagner
Mr. & Mrs. George Watkins

LEADERSHIP ($100–$249)
Anonymous
Air Products and Chemicals Inc.
Amazon Smile

† Deceased

2018–19 Annual Report    29



Avian Engineering LLC
Chipotle Mexican Grill
Flynn & O’Hara Uniforms Inc.
John L. Sprague Insurance Agency Inc.
Medart LLC T/A Medart Galleries
St. Mary’s County Chamber of Commerce
Southern Maryland Wrestling Club
Mrs. Sandra J. Kolwey Adams ’86
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph L. Addison Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. M.R. Ahmad
Ms. Barbara Ake
Mr. & Mrs. Dale Allison
Mr. Derek M. Andrews ’84
Mr. & Mrs. George E. Andrews Sr.
Mr. Robert J. Baker ’74
Mr. & Mrs. Roger L. Bazzarre
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth S. Bernardo
Mr. & Mrs. James L. Berned Jr.
Mrs. Marian A. Unkle Blair ’54
Mrs. Monique S. Delhomme ’88 Botkin
Mr. & Mrs. Gilbert O. Bowling
Mr. & Mrs. Philip C. Brennan
Mrs. Mary Springer ’50 Britton
Mrs. Jean E. Guy ’56 Burch
Dr. & Mrs. Jeffrey J. Byrd
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Caldwell
Ms. Mary M. Campbell
Mrs. Judy Carr
Mr. Scott P. ’76 & the Hon. Christy Chesser
Mr. Joseph J. Combs ’56 
Ms. Mary B. Hill ’68 Combs

Ms. Ann Marie ’82 Cullen
Mr. Dwight Datcher
Mrs. Kelly Davin
Mr. Joseph R. Densford ’67
Del. Ann M. Lowe ’72 Doory
Ms. Kelly M. Draksler
Mr. Frank Jr. & Mrs. Catherine E. Moroz ’88 Dziekiewicz
Mr. Richard S. Edwards ’54
Mr. Michael D. Emerson ’80
Mr. Wilson E. Ennis Jr. ’74
Mrs. Margaret A. Yowaiski ’61 Evrard
Mr. & Mrs. Reginald Farrington
Dr. John F. Fenwick ’51
Mr. & Mrs. Francis Ferguson
Ms. Julia L. Forbes ’62
Mr. Lawrence A. & Mrs. Gabrielle A. Forte
Mr. & Mrs. Frank J. Furtado
Mr. Glenn G. Gass ’67 & Mrs. Margaret Cheseldine
Mr. Kenneth J. ’66 & Mrs. Ann F. Gish
Mr. John Golden
Dr. & Mrs. Robert H. Goldsmith
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Goudreau
Mr. W. Edelen Gough Jr. ’46
Ms. Priscilla Duke ’47 Wentworth Hall
Mr. Ronald J. & Mrs. Theresa L. Harney ’76
Mr. Brian C. ’87 & Mrs. Marisa B. Harper
Mr. A. Joe Hatcher Jr. ’76
Ms. Kassandra Hayes
Mr. Richard Herberg Jr. ’61
Mrs. Mary Lillian Johnson ’49 Hewitt
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher A. Hill

Mr. Peter A. ’57  
& Mrs. Lillian F. Fenwick ’60 Himmelheber

Mr. Robert J. Hinz ’68
Mr. & Mrs. Harry Horn
Mr. & Mrs. L. Doug Hosea Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Hubenschmidt
Mr. George & Mrs. Mary Joy Hurlburt
Mr. & Mrs. Richard F. Hutson Sr.
Mr. Matthew F. Ichniowski ’92
Mrs. C. Dana Guy ’89 Jameson
Mr. & Mrs. Randy A. Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. William K. Johnson
Ms. Donna L. Jung
Mr. & Mrs. C. Blake Jury Jr.
Mr. Thomas N. ’64 & Mrs. Barbara H. Keech
Sister Carol Keehan ’61
Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. Kern
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Kestler
Mr. & Mrs. Edward J. Klein
Mr. H.K. ’47 & Mrs. Jean Knight
Mrs. Marylee Candela ’75 Kreamer
Mr. & Mrs. Keith P. Krechman
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory G. Kreizenbeck
Capt. Darryl J. Long, USN Ret., & Dr. Jennifer Long
Ms. Kerry A. Love ’87
Dr. Robert C. Marlay, Ph.D. ’65
Mr. Christopher P. McCoy ’73
Mr. David P. McMaster ’76
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony W. McRoy
Mr. Lee C. Moreland ’00
Mr. Robert C. Moreland ’96
Mr. & Mrs. John Mullery
Ms. Cynthia Nikolai ’96
Mr. & Mrs. Kermit Nored Sr.
Mr. J. David Norris ’57
Ms. Jennifer Ogden ’97
Mrs. Katherine C. Hodges Owens ’52
Mr. William Robert Palmer ’77
Mr. & Mrs. A.J. Perk Jr.
Mr. John H. & Mrs. Christine M. Petrik ’85
Mr. & Mrs. James Pilkerton
Mr. Edwin G. Pritchard ’63
Mr. Matthew & Mrs. Ann Hall ’49 Quade
Dr. & Mrs. Jose A. Quesada-Embid
Mr. Jeffrey Radford ’96
Mr. Andrew J. Raley ’96
Mr. Ryan C. Reuter ’05
Mrs. Patricia Hale ’93 Ribail
Dr. John W. ’58 & Mrs. Faith P. Roache
Mr. & Mrs. Robert S. Robertson
Mr. Christopher J. Romano ’69
Ms. Theresa Rossi
Mr. John P. Rue II ’67
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Mrs. Angela T. Mattingly ’50 Ryan
Mrs. Margaret D. Wood ’49 Schindler
Ms. Teresa Schrodel
Mr. & Mrs. Robert M. Scott
Mrs. Christine Sterling ’72 Senese
Ms. Belinda Shade-Moore
Mr. & Mrs. Harry L. Silverstone
Mr. Michael & Mrs. Mary C. Hall ’83 Simmons
Mrs. Joan Sine
Mr. & Mrs. Berkley D. Smallwood
Mr. & Mrs. Peter E. Spaulding
Mr. & Mrs. John L. Sprague III
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory S. Starr
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene J. Stefko
Brother John C. Sullivan, CFX ’61
Mr. & Mrs. David O. Swingle
Capt. & Mrs. Stephen Tedford, USN
Ms. Grace M. Tennyson ’20
Mr. Martin J. Thomas ’84
Mr. & Mrs. Frank J. Valenta
Mr. Joseph F. Van Dalsum Jr. ’84
Mr. John Velonis ’83
Mr. Raymond E. Vest
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Watts
Mr. & Mrs. Karl W. Weber
Dr. & Mrs. John H. Weigel
Dr. Edward T. Weiland ’69
Mr. John E. Jr. ’70 & Mrs. Catherine M. Wheeler
Mr. & Mrs. George White
Mr. & Mrs. Michael R. White
Mr. Thomas J. Sr. ’74 & Mrs. Sharon H. Wible
Mrs. Monica Finley ’79 Williams
Mr. & Mrs. James A. Williamson III
Mr. Ben & Mrs. Terry Wood 
Mr. & Mrs. Glenn P. Wood
Ms. Peggy Worrill
Mr. John D. Yamnicky Jr. ’78
Mr. Francis & Mrs. Veronica A. Yeatman ’55

BLUE & GREEN (UP TO $99)
Anonymous
Gartner Inc.
Mrs. Mary F. Graves ’56 Abell
Mrs. Jean L. Thomas ’67 Adams
Ms. Cheryl Anderson
Mrs. Marietta Abell ’42 Anthony
Mr. & Ms. Michael Aukard
Mr. & Mrs. Austin Axtell
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Baden
Mr. Samuel M. ’48 & Mrs. Rose E. Brown ’54 Bailey
Mr. & Mrs. David P. Baker
Mr. James M. Banagan ’48
Mrs. Leisa R. Barrett

Ms. Amy C. Beckman
Mr. & Mrs. Mark E. Beckman
Mr. William Beckman
Mr. Harrison Bernstein
Mr. & Mrs. Paul A. Bielewicz
Ms. Josephine D. Bikoy
Ms. Aimee K. Bixby
Mr. Jack W. Foster  

& Mrs. Rhonda G. Blackwell-Foster ’79
Mrs. Marie E. Reithmeyer ’56 Boteler
Mrs. Helene J. Coffey ’55 Bowes
Dr. & Mrs. Joseph F. Bowes
Dr. William D. II ’63 & Mrs. Duffy Boyd
Mr. Ryan J. Braam ’14
Mr. Julian H. Bradberry Jr. ’54
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Braswell
Mrs. C. Danette Greer Broughton ’88
Mr. Joseph A. Brown ’58
Mr. & Mrs. John Bryner
Mrs. Jane A. Burke
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas P. Burke
Mrs. Jean T. Snellman ’62 Campbell
Mr. John A. ’52 & Mrs. Mary A. Burch ’52 Candela
Ms. Leeanne V. Carr
Ms. Melissa Brown Carter
Mr. & Mrs. William Carter III
Mrs. Martha Lawrence ’73 Casner 
Mrs. Jo Anne Greenwell ’48 Choporis
Mr. & Mrs. Joshua B. Colliflower
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Cordell
Mr. Thomas E. Couteau
Mr. Edward J. & Mrs. Jennifer J. Raley ’90 Coyne
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen E. Cricchi
Mr. & Mrs. Frank M. Culhane
Mr. Stephon Cunningham
Mrs. Shirley Johnson ’60 Dean
Mrs. Lynn Mattingly ’67 Delahay
Mrs. M. Victoria Ferguson ’53 Dell
Mrs. Rose A. Cecil ’63 Dement
Mrs. Judith W. Wathen ’62 DiGiovanni
Mr. Thomas M. Jr. ’67 & Mrs. Peggy T. Wible ’67 Dillow
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph E. Dixon
Mrs. Catherine A. Wilkinson ’51 Doering
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Dooley
Mr. Vernon E. ’60 & Mrs. Doris A. Woodburn ’59 Dorsey
Mr. & Mrs. Jason Duley
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Duncan
Mrs. Crystal I. Dunkin
Mrs. Sandra L. Miedzinski ’75 Dyson
Lt. Cmdr. & Mrs. Harry R. Errington, USN Ret.
Mr. Christopher A. Estep ’78
Mr. Robert & Mrs. Elizabeth M. Stabler ’88 Farrell
Mr. & Mrs. Roy A. Fenwick III

Mr. Walter C. Figiel
Mr. & Mrs. Paul W. Fisher
Mrs. Melissa A. Malone ’96 Flagg
Mr. & Mrs. Terrence F. Flanagan
Mr. & Mrs. Ruehl F. Flores
Mrs. Catherine A. Davis ’55 Fowler
Mrs. Mary T. Gruss ’78 Frauenfelder
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Fulchiron
Mrs. Audra M. Taylor ’86 Funk
Dr. Daniel & Dr. Margot Geary
Mrs. Mary E. Cameron ’48 Goldsborough
Mr. Francis B. ’52 & Mrs. Louise M. Burch ’58 Gough
Ms. Robin Graham
Mr. Albert & Mrs. Elizabeth A. Ridgell ’62 Gray
Mr. T. Jefferson Greenwell ’52 & Dr. Lois Vitt ’53
Mrs. Veronica Kalnasy ’48 Griffith
Mrs. Mary A. Abell ’61 Groat
Mr. John P. Guazzo ’88
Mr. Al & Mrs. Kathleen Burch ’62 Guy
Mr. Charles H. & Mrs. Catherine L. Woodburn Guy
Mr. L. Michael Sr. ’84 & Mrs. Dawn Guy
Mrs. Pat L. Hunt Abell ’56 Guy
Mrs. Rose E. Hewitt ’71 Guyther
Mrs. Helena R. Yates ’07 Hancock
Mrs. Lorraine Burch ’55 Hancock
Mrs. Marlene A. Anthony ’57 Hardman
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Harper

FAITHFUL KNIGHTS

Who is a Faithful Knight? They are the 
Knighthood! Our steadfast supporters 
of St. Mary’s Ryken comprised of 
every facet of our community: alumni, 
faculty, staff, parents and friends who 
have contributed to the Annual Fund 
for at least 10 consecutive years.  
We are grateful for your trust and 
continued support.

Thank you to all our 162 Faithful 
Knights! 

new members during 
fiscal year 2019:
Mr. Joseph E. Bell III ’85 & Mrs. Kathy Bell
Capt. & Mrs. Patrick Murphy, USN Ret.
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence R. Stauffer
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick N. Tennyson
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Mr. & Ms. Stephen Harrer
Mr. David C. Hayden ’63
Mr. James R. Hayden Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. James R. Hayden Sr.
Mrs. Thelma Wilkinson ’46 Hayden
Mrs. Elizabeth Robinson ’61 Hayes
Mrs. Martha L. Haynes
Ms. Jennafer Hebb
Mrs. Mary A. Cheseldine ’62 Henderson
Ms. Helen C. Gibson ’51 Hewitt
Mr. Dallis & Mrs. Elizabeth L. Davis ’62 Hill
Mr. Vernell Hill
Mr. Charles M. Himmelheber Jr. ’55
Mrs. M. Rita Garner ’60 Holden
Ms. Faye Hubbard
Mr. & Mrs. Michael R. Hutson
Mr. Garry Jocham
Ms. Sara C. Jocham
Ms. Rose V. Clements ’56 Just
Mrs. Robena McKay ’42 Keatley
Ms. Amy M. Dean ’89 Kemp
Ms. Kathryn E.B. Kennedy
Mrs. Elaine M. Lawrence ’60 Kerr
Mr. Buren Kidd, Esq.
Mr. & Mrs. Charlie A. King
Mr. & Mrs. Robert N. Kretler
Mr. Michael T. Langley & Ms. Faith C. Wathen
Mr. Daniel P. LeSage ’85
Mr. & Mrs. Donald A. Litten Jr.
Mr. Timothy J. Lord ’79
Mr. & Mrs. Austin Luther IV

Mrs. Margaret L. Fairfax ’61 Maio
Mr. Bruce A. Manger
Mrs. Linda Hines ’63 Marshall
Mr. & Mrs. David B. Martin
Mrs. Amanda C. Hanson ’07 Matheny
Mr. Thomas & Mrs. Karla N. Tsirigotis ’89 Matthews
Ms. Donna C. Mattingly
Mrs. Ann C. Davis ’63 May
Mr. Matthew &  

Mrs. Susan Himmelheber ’90 McDonough
Mr. & Mrs. James F. McEvoy
Mr. Joseph W. McKay ’76
Mr. Clarke T. & Mrs. Mary A. Mattingly ’75 McKinney
Mr. & Mrs. James J. Meisinger
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Milan IV
Mr. Arthur L. & Mrs. Susan J. Keller ’78 Miller
Mrs. Elizabeth A. Cameron ’52 Miller 
Mr. Richard Moebius
Mr. & Mrs. William T. Morris
Dr. Thomas B. Mulford ’79
Mr. Patrick B. ’87 & Mrs. Lori Murphy
Mr. Thomas A. & Mrs. Carolyn L. Hammett ’66 Nelson
Mr. R. Gregory Nepini Jr.  

& Mrs. Kathryn M. Fairfax ’86 Nepini
Ms. Betty L. Nester ’59
Mr. Brian K. ’84 & Mrs. Kimberly A. Norris
Ms. Karen O’Connor ’72
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher F. Palombi
Ms. Toni V. Paster-Dupree
Ms. Belinda Pedri
Mrs. Mary M. Mattingly ’47 Pfeiff

Ms. Sarah J. Post
Mr. Jacob Potter
Mr. John C. Potthast ’78
Mr. Jose C. Quesada-Embid ’94
Ms. Mercedes C. Quesada-Embid ’97
Ms. Catherine E. Raley ’10
Mr. John Ramos III ’72
Ms. Antoinette Ratiff
Mrs. Faye Abell Reid ’68
Mr. & Mrs. Roy Rhoads
Mr. Ronald L. ’68 & Mrs. P. Gail Sterling ’73 Ridgell
Mr. & Mrs. Danny W. Riley
Ms. Amanda B. Ripple ’12
Mr. Thomas Roache ’90
Mrs. Leslie E. Wathen ’71 Roberts
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew P. Roland
Mr. Preston L. Rose Jr. ’75
Mr. & Mrs. David E. Roth
Mrs. Marie Vallandingham ’52 Rowe
Mrs. Joyce Latham ’62 Sandidge
Ms. Diana Sawyer
Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy Scarbrough
Mrs. K. Laverne Russell ’65 Schaefer
Mr. David W. & Mrs. Elizabeth A. Schuck
Mr. & Mrs. Douglas Q. Scott
Sister Mary A. Shaughnessy SCN
Mrs. Lucille E. Mattingly ’52 Shepherd
Mr. & Mrs. G. Steven Shlagel
Mr. Thomas R. Simpson Jr. ’65
Mr. & Mrs. Larry S. Smith
Mr. & Mrs. James W. Spence

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

	 Scholarships	  ..........................................$264,363
	 Special Events	  ............................................ 184,378
	 Unrestricted	  ........................................... 157,291
	 Tuition Assistance	  ............................................. 80,050
	 Restricted	  ............................................. 60,661

	

	 Total Contributions	  ...................................... $746,743

 
Does not include Capital Campaign or Endowment donations.

2018–19 CONTRIBUTIONS
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MAKE AN IMPACT THROUGH DIRECT AND LEGACY GIVING

are you 70½ or older?
If you are 70½ or older, Internal Revenue 
Service rules require you to take required 
minimum distributions (RMDs) each year 
from your tax-deferred retirement accounts. 
This additional taxable income may push 
you into a higher tax bracket and may also 
reduce your eligibility for certain tax credits 
and deductions. To eliminate or reduce  
the impact, consider making a direct fund 
transfer to St. Mary’s Ryken in any amount 
up to $100,000. It will satisfy your RMD 
amount for the year and can also be excluded 
from your taxable income. Make an impact 
and give today!

legacy giving  
inspires others 
You can create a great legacy and inspire 
others by giving the gift of education.  
You can ensure that the St. Mary’s Ryken 
legacy is around for generations to come  
by making an investment in its future. 
Whether it’s a planned gift as part of your 
estate or charitable giving you can witness 
being appreciated now, contact Jerrilyn 
Borneman, director of development,  
at jerrilyn.borneman@smrhs.org or  
301-373-4162 to learn how you can  
build your legacy for SMR and the 
Southern Maryland community.

The Annual Report reflects gifts received during 
the fiscal year 2018-19. If there are any errors 
or omissions, please accept our sincere apologies, 
and contact the Development Office at 
advancement@smrhs.org or 301-373-4162. 

“For it is in giving 
that we receive.”  

—St. Francis of Assisi

Mr. Michael J. Sprague Jr.
Mrs. Linda Albaugh ’71 Stebbins
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Stepp
Mr. & Mrs. R. Tim Storch
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis W. Stoudt
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick R. Strain
Mrs. Catherine M. Bailey ’46 Swann
Mrs. Charlene J. McBride ’88 Taylor
Mrs. Sara A. Spelz ’00 Telfer
Mr. Christopher P. Tennyson ’13
Ms. Elizabeth L. Tennyson ’15
Mr. Joseph M. Tennyson ’18
Mrs. Margaret E. Hall ’66 Tennyson
Mrs. Ida C. Thomas
Mrs. Mary Jo Wood ’87 Thompson
Mr. Thomas B. Thompson ’51
Mrs. Kelly R. Tividor

Mr. Mark A. Trautman ’78
Mr. Michael J. Vazzana ’57
Mr. Keith P. &  

Mrs. Susan A. Mudd ’85 Vogel
Mr. Paul A. Wathen ’51
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Weeks
Dr. & Mrs. John E. Weir
Mrs. Danielle Welch
Mrs. Anne Burroughs ’84 Wetzler

Mrs. Mary E. Gibson ’47 Williams
Ms. Joanna Winters
Mrs. Marilyn K. Raley ’68 Wood
Mrs. Carol A. Kovich ’88 Woodard
Mrs. Ann F. Smith ’94 Woodson
Ms. Elizabeth R. Yates
Mrs. S. Bernadette Gibson ’55 Zimmerman
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SAVE THE DATE!

Founder’s Week 
Dec. 2–6

Giving Tuesday  
Dec. 3

Fine Arts Festival— 
Instrumental 
Dec. 12

Fine Arts Festival— 
Chorus and Dance 
Dec. 13

Deadline to Make an  
Annual Fund End-of-Year Gift 
Dec. 31

Alumni Career Fair 
January 6, 2020

Summer Knights Camp  
Registration Opens 
March 1, 2020

Knight Gala 
March 21, 2020

Musical  
“The Little Mermaid”  
April 2–5, 2020

Fine Arts Festival— 
Chorus and Dance 
April 30, 2020

CALLING ALL 
EMPLOYERS  
& JOB SEEKERS!

Are you a business owner or recruitment professional 
interested in participating in an Alumni Career Fair 
on January 6 at St. Mary’s Ryken? 

Please contact Jerrilyn Borneman at 301-373-4162 
or jerrilyn.borneman@smrhs.org for details! 

Fine Arts Festival—Instrumental 
May 1, 2020

Golden Gathering 
May 3, 2020

Graduation for the Class of 2020  
and Diamond, Gold and Silver  
Ceremony for the classes of  
1945, 1970 and 1995 
May 26, 2020


